

Catalog of Data

Volume 5, Issue 2

February 2013

Table of Contents

Ta	ble of Contents	2
I.	Explanation and Information	3
II.	New AggData January 2013	4
III.	. AggData by Category	4
	Arts & Entertainment	4
	Automotive	4
	Business & Professional Services	7
	Clothing & Accessories	8
	Community & Government	12
	Computers & Electronics	12
	Food & Dining	13
	Health & Medicine	21
	Home & Garden	23
	Legal & Financial	25
	Personal Care & Services	25
	Real Estate	26
	Shopping	28
	Sports & Recreation	30
	Travel & Transportation	30
IV.	. Alphabetical List of AggData	32

I. Explanation and Information

Following is the February 2013 issue of the AggData Catalog, a downloadable, printable version of the online directory at www.aggdata.com/data. The data listed throughout this document is presented in several ways. First, lists of data added to our library during the previous month are presented in Section II. These are not necessarily lists that have been collected during the previous month, but rather lists that have been added to AggData.com's online store during the month. Section III lists AggData that has been updated during the previous month. These are lists that were already in our library, but went through an update during.

Section IV lists all AggData, separated into top level categories. Datasets can be listed in more than one category. Finally, Section V lists all AggData alphabetically. All tables contain four attributes for a list of data: the name of the list, the number of locations (records) in the list, the date the list was updated last, and the price of the list at aggdata.com. Section II and III are sorted by the Date Updated, while sections IV and V are sorted alphabetically by List Name.

Please feel free to contact us anytime with questions or requests. http://www.aggdata.com/contact

II. New AggData January 2013

List Name	# of Locations	Date Updated	Price
Complete List of American Tire Distributors			
<u>Locations</u>	102	9/25/2012	29.00
Complete List of Babcock dealer Locations	10	9/13/2012	19.00
Complete List of Bealls Outlet Locations	265	9/18/2012	29.00
Complete List of Blast Fitness Locations	70	10/6/2012	19.00
Complete List of Blink Fitness Locations	14	10/6/2012	19.00
Complete List of Caterpillar South Africa Locations	23	9/17/2012	19.00
Complete List of EE UK (Everything Everywhere)			
Locations	715	11/11/2012	39.00
Complete List of Fitness Connection Locations	18	10/6/2012	19.00
Complete List of Florsheim Locations	312	9/9/2012	29.00
Complete List of Komatsu ZA dealer Locations	23	9/14/2012	19.00
Complete List of Marquee Cinemas Locations	19	11/21/2012	19.00
Complete List of NAED Electrical Distributors			
<u>Locations</u>	4,830	9/13/2012	49.00
Complete List of Navy Exchange Locations	81	10/8/2012	19.00
Complete List of Origins Locations	340	9/5/2012	29.00
Complete List of Party City Locations	759	8/3/2012	39.00
Complete List of Rockport Locations	2,161	11/15/2012	49.00
Complete List of Work Out World Locations	36	10/9/2012	19.00
Complete List of Youfit Locations	43	10/5/2012	19.00

III. AggData by Category

Arts & Entertainment

Complete List of AMC Movie Theater Locations
Complete List of Carmike Movie Theater Locations
Complete List of Cinemark Movie Theater Locations
Complete List of Cineplex Locations
Complete List of Hollywood Theaters Locations
Complete List of Landmark Theaters Locations
Complete List of Marcus Theaters Locations
Complete List of Marquee Cinemas Locations
Complete List of Marquee Cinemas Locations
Complete List of National Amusements Locations
Complete List of Rave Cinemas Locations
Complete List of Regal Cinema Movie Theater Locations
Complete List of Starplex Cinemas Locations

Automotive

Complete List of 7-11 Canada Locations
Complete List of 7-11 Locations
Complete List of Aamco Locations
Complete List of Abra Auto Locations
Complete List of ACDelco Locations
Complete List of ACO Hardware Locations
Complete List of Active Green Ross Locations
Complete List of Active Green Ross Locations
Complete List of Advance Auto Parts Locations
Complete List of Advantage Locations
Complete List of Aisle 1 Locations
Complete List of Alcoa Locations
Complete List of All Tune & Lube Locations
Complete List of Allison Transmission Locations
1570 Wilmington Dr, Suite 240, Dupont, WA 98327

Complete List of Amerex Locations

Complete List of American Forge and Foundry Locations

Complete List of American Tire Distributors Locations

Complete List of Area Wholesale Locations

Complete List of ASA Locations

Complete List of Audi Locations

Complete List of Audi UK Locations

Complete List of Auto Value Locations

Complete List of Auto Wares Locations

Complete List of Autoparts 2020 distributors Locations

Complete List of Autotire Locations

Complete List of AutoZone Locations

Complete List of Autozone Mexico Locations

Complete List of Bab Steering Locations

Complete List of Baldwin Filter Locations

Complete List of Belle Tire Locations

Complete List of Bendix Locations

Complete List of Benny's Locations

Complete List of Best One Tires Locations

Complete List of Betts Spring Locations

Complete List of Big 10 Tires Locations

Complete List of Big O Tires Locations

Complete List of BMW Locations

Complete List of BMW UK Locations

Complete List of Bostrom Seating Locations

Complete List of BP Gas Station Locations

Complete List of Brake Check Locations

Complete List of Bridgestone Tire Locations

Complete List of BSRO Locations

Complete List of Buick Dealership Locations

Complete List of Cadillac Dealership Locations

Complete List of Caliber Collision Locations

Complete List of Caltex Locations

Complete List of Campbell Chain Locations

Complete List of Canadian Tire Locations

Complete List of Car Toys Locations

Complete List of Carquest Locations

Complete List of Carstar Locations

Complete List of Carter Chemicals Locations

Complete List of CarX Locations

Complete List of Casey's General Store Locations

Complete List of Castrol Locations

Complete List of Cequent Locations

AggData LLC - 5

253-617-1400

Complete List of Chevrolet Dealership Locations

Complete List of Chevron Canada Locations

Complete List of Chevron Gas Stations

Complete List of Chicago Pneumatic Locations

Complete List of Christian Brothers Automotive Locations

Complete List of Chrysler Dealership Locations

Complete List of Circle K Locations

Complete List of Citgo Gas Stations

Complete List of ConocoPhillips Gas Stations

Complete List of Conrad's Locations

Complete List of Cooper Industries Locations

Complete List of Country Fair Locations

Complete List of CountryMark Locations

Complete List of CSK Auto Locations

Complete List of Cummins Locations

Complete List of Detroit Diesel Locations

Complete List of Discount Tire Locations

Complete List of Dobb's Locations

Complete List of Dodge Dealership Locations

Complete List of Dollar Rent A Car Locations

Complete List of Dunn Tire Locations

Complete List of Eaton Locations

Complete List of Econo Lube N' Tune Locations

Complete List of Esso Stations Canada Locations

Complete List of Expert Tire Locations

Complete List of Express Oil Locations

Complete List of Exxon Gas Stations

Complete List of Exxon Mobil Australia Locations

Complete List of Federal Mogul Locations

Complete List of Federated Auto Parts Locations

Complete List of Firestone Locations

Complete List of Fisher Auto Parts Locations

Complete List of Fletcher's Tire Locations

Complete List of Flynn's Tire Locations

Complete List of Ford Dealers

Complete List of Fountain Tire Locations

Complete List of Freightliner Trucks Locations

Complete List of Gateway Tire Locations

Complete List of GCR Tires Locations

Complete List of Gerber Collision Locations

Complete List of Getty Locations

Complete List of GM Canada Locations

Complete List of GMC Dealership Locations

Complete List of Goodyear Canada Locations

Complete List of Goodyear Locations

Complete List of Goodyear Service Center Locations

Complete List of Grease Monkey Locations

Complete List of Gulf Oil Locations

Complete List of Gunite Locations

Complete List of Havoline Locations

Complete List of Hess Gas Station Locations

Complete List of Hibdon Tires Locations

Complete List of Holiday Station Locations

Complete List of Honda Locations

Complete List of Hyundai Locations

Complete List of Infiniti Dealer Locations

Complete List of Irving Oil Locations

Complete List of ITDroll Locations

Complete List of Jack Williams Locations

Complete List of JD Byrider Locations

Complete List of Jeep Dealership Locations

Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations

Complete List of Just Brakes Locations

Complete List of Kaltire Locations

Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations

Complete List of Kia Dealership Locations

Complete List of Kost Tire Locations

Complete List of Kum and Go Locations

Complete List of Kwik Fill Locations

Complete List of Kwik Trip Locations

Complete List of Leece Neville Locations

Complete List of Les Schwab Locations

Complete List of Lexus Locations

Complete List of Lincoln Dealer Locations

Complete List of Love's Truck Stop Locations

Complete List of Luber Finer Locations

Complete List of LubPro's Locations

Complete List of Maaco Auto Body Locations

Complete List of Mack Truck Locations

Complete List of Marathon Gas Locations

Complete List of Mavis Tire Locations

Complete List of Mazda Locations

Complete List of Medco Tool Locations

Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Meineke Canada Locations

Complete List of Meineke Locations

AggData LLC - 6

253-617-1400

Complete List of Mercedes-Benz Locations

Complete List of Mercedes-Benz UK Locations

Complete List of Mercury Dealer Locations

Complete List of Michelin Locations

Complete List of Mico Locations

Complete List of Midas Canada Locations

Complete List of Midas Locations

Complete List of Minute Muffler Locations

Complete List of Mister Muffler Locations

Complete List of Mobil Gas Stations Locations

Complete List of Monro Locations

Complete List of Monroe Locations

Complete List of Mr Lube Locations

Complete List of Mr. Tire Locations

Complete List of Muncie Power Locations

Complete List of My Husky Canada Locations

Complete List of Napa Auto Parts Locations

Complete List of National Tire & Battery Locations

Complete List of Navistar Locations

Complete List of Neal Tire Locations

Complete List of Nissan Locations

Complete List of Nissan USA Locations

Complete List of Northern Tool Locations

Complete List of O'Reilly Auto Parts Locations Complete List of Oil Can Henry's Locations

Complete List of OK Tires Locations

Complete List of Pacific Convenience and Fuels Locations

Complete List of Payless Car Locations

Complete List of Peerless Tires Locations

Complete List of Pennzoil Canada Locations

Complete List of Penzoil Canada Oil Change Locations

Complete List of Pep Boys Locations

Complete List of Petro Canada Locations

Complete List of Pilot Travel Center Locations

Complete List of Plaza Tire Locations

Complete List of Pontiac Dealership Locations

Complete List of Precision Tune Locations

Complete List of Pronto Auto Locations

Complete List of Purcell Tire Locations

Complete List of Purrfect Auto Location

Complete List of Quick Chek Locations

Complete List of Quick Lane Locations

Complete List of QuikTrip Locations

Complete List of Raben Tires Locations

Complete List of RaceTrac Gas Stations

Complete List of Raley's Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Reliance Steel Locations
Complete List of Rent a Wheel Locations
Complete List of Royal Farms Locations

Complete List of Saturn Dealership Locations

Complete List of Sears Locations

Complete List of Service King Locations

Complete List of Sheetz Convenience Store Locations

Complete List of Shell Gas Stations
Complete List of Speedee Oil Locations
Complete List of Speedway Gas Locations
Complete List of Sterling Auto Locations

Complete List of STM Tire Locations

Complete List of Strauss Auto Locations

Complete List of STS Tire Locations
Complete List of Subaru Locations

Complete List of Sullivan Tire Locations

Complete List of Sunoco Gas Station Locations

Complete List of Susser Holdings Locations

Complete List of Tedeschi Food Shops Locations

Complete List of Tesoro Locations Complete List of Texaco Gas Stations

Complete List of Texaco Xpress Lube Locations

Complete List of The Pantry Locations
Complete List of Thorntons Locations
Complete List of Timken Locations
Complete List of Tire Barn Locations
Complete List of Tire Centers Locations
Complete List of Tire Discounters Locations

Complete List of Tire Kingdom Locations

Complete List of Tire Pros Locations
Complete List of Tire Rack Locations

Complete List of Tire Warehouse Locations

Complete List of Tires Plus Locations
Complete List of Town Fair Tire Locations

Complete List of Toyota Locations

Complete List of Travel Centers of America Locations

Complete List of TreadQuarters Locations
Complete List of Truck Service Locations

Complete List of Tuffy Locations

Complete List of Ultramar Gas Stations

AggData LLC - 7 253-617-1400 Complete List of Uni Select Locations

Complete List of Valero Gas Station Locations

Complete List of Valvoline Instant Oil Change Locations

Complete List of Valvoline Locations Complete List of Veeder Locations Complete List of VIP Auto Locations

Complete List of Volkswagen Dealership Locations

Complete List of Volvo Locations
Complete List of Warn Locations

Complete List of Wawa Convenience Store Locations

Complete List of Wilson Auto Locations

Complete List of Wix Locations

Complete List of Yukon Gear Locations

Business & Professional Services

Complete List of Aaron's Locations

Complete List of Allegra Printing Locations

Complete List of Alphagraphics Locations

Complete List of Anixter Locations

Complete List of AUCC Canada Locations
Complete List of Blacks Canada Locations

Complete List of Brother USA Locations

Complete List of Cartridge World Locations

Complete List of Cintas Locations

Complete List of Comcast Payment Center Locations

Complete List of Cvent Locations

Complete List of Donaldson Locations

Complete List of Express Tax Service Locations

Complete List of Fast Signs Locations
Complete List of FedEx Locations

Complete List of General Growth Property Locations

Complete List of Goin' Postal Locations
Complete List of HD Supply Locations

Complete List of Kelly Services Branch Locations

Complete List of Kwik Kopy Locations

Complete List of Liberty Tax Canada Locations
Complete List of Macerich Property Locations

Complete List of Macsteel Locations
Complete List of Merry Maids Locations
Complete List of Microsoft Pinpoint Locations
Complete List of Minuteman Press Locations
Complete List of Moneygram Locations

Complete List of MRC Locations

Complete List of NAED Electrical Distributors Locations

Complete List of Office Depot Locations Complete List of Office Max Locations Complete List of Olan Mills Locations Complete List of Pak Mail Locations

Complete List of Picture Me Portrait Studio Locations

Complete List of Pip Printing Locations Complete List of Postal Annex Locations Complete List of PostNet Locations Complete List of Rapid Refill Locations Complete List of Regus Locations

Complete List of Reprographics Locations

Complete List of Rexel Locations

Complete List of Room and Board Locations

Complete List of Samuel Locations
Complete List of Sears Canada Locations

Complete List of Sears Locations

Complete List of Sears Portrait Studio Locations Complete List of ServiceMaster Clean Locations

Complete List of ServPro Locations
Complete List of Sign A Rama Locations

Complete List of Signs By Tomorrow Locations

Complete List of Signs Now Locations
Complete List of Sir Speedy Locations
Complete List of Staples Locations
Complete List of Steelcase Locations
Complete List of The Ink Well Locations
Complete List of The UPS Store Locations

Complete List of Time Warner Cable Payment Centers

Complete List of UPS Drop Box Locations

Clothing & Accessories

Complete List of Abercrombie & Fitch Locations

Complete List of Abercrombie Kids Locations

Complete List of Accessorize Locations Complete List of Adidas Locations Complete List of Aéropostale Locations

Complete List of Agaci Locations
Complete List of AJ Wright Locations
Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations
Complete List of Aldo Shoes Locations
Complete List of Alegria Shoes Locations

Complete List of Alfred Angelo Locations

Complete List of Allen Edmonds Locations
Complete List of American Apparel Locations

Complete List of American Eagle Outfitters Locations
Complete List of American Gem Society Locations

Complete List of American Rental Locations
Complete List of Anchor Blue Locations
Complete List of Ann Taylor Locations

Complete List of Anthropologie Store Locations

Complete List of Ariat Locations

Complete List of Ashley Stewart Locations

Complete List of Athleta Locations

Complete List of Avenue Store Locations Complete List of Bakers Shoes Locations Complete List of Banana Republic Locations

Complete List of Barney's Locations Complete List of Bass Locations

Complete List of BCBGMaxazria Locations
Complete List of Bealls Florida Locations
Complete List of Bealls TX Locations
Complete List of bebe Locations
Complete List of Belk Store Locations
Complete List of Ben Bridge Locations
Complete List of Betsey Johnson Locations

Complete List of Billabong Locations
Complete List of Bloomingdale's Locations
Complete List of Bob's Stores Locations
Complete List of Body Central Locations
Complete List of Bon-Ton Locations
Complete List of Boot Barn Locations
Complete List of Born Shoes Locations

Complete List of Boscov's Locations
Complete List of Brooks Brothers Locations

Complete List of Buckle Clothing Locations

Complete List of Burberry Locations

Complete List of Burlington Coat Factory Locations

Complete List of Caché Locations
Complete List of Calvin Klein Locations
Complete List of Calypso St. Barth Locations

Complete List of Canadian Jewellers Association (CJA) Locations

Complete List of Carhartt Locations

Complete List of Carolina Shoes Locations

Complete List of Carter's Locations

Complete List of Casual Male XL Locations
Complete List of Catherine's Locations

Complete List of Cato Locations Complete List of CBGI Locations Complete List of Chaco Locations

Complete List of Chamilia Beads Locations Complete List of Charlotte Russe Locations Complete List of Charming Charlie Locations Complete List of Chelsea Products Locations Complete List of Chico's Store Locations

Complete List of Chip & Pepper Locations
Complete List of Chipe Locations

Complete List of Christopher & Banks Locations

Complete List of Citi Trends Locations Complete List of City Gear Locations Complete List of Claire's Europe Locations

Complete List of Clark's Locations

Complete List of Club Monaco Locations Complete List of Coach Leatherware Locations Complete List of Coldwater Creek Locations

Complete List of Cole Haan Locations

Complete List of Columbia Sportswear Locations

Complete List of Converse Locations

Complete List of Corcoran & Matterhorn Locations

Complete List of Crazy 8 Locations Complete List of Crocs Locations Complete List of Cydwoq Locations

Complete List of Da Vinci Bridal Locations

Complete List of Danner Locations Complete List of Dansko Locations

Complete List of David Yurman Locations

Complete List of Deb Locations
Complete List of Delia's Locations

Complete List of Destination Maternity Locations Complete List of DeVons Jewelers Locations Complete List of Dickies Clothing Locations

Complete List of Diesel Locations
Complete List of Dillard's Locations
Complete List of Disney Store Locations

Complete List of DKNY Locations
Complete List of Dollar Star Locations

Complete List of Dooney and Bourke Locations

Complete List of Dots Locations
Complete List of Dress Barn Locations
Complete List of DSW Locations
Complete List of DVF Locations

Complete List of Eblens Locations
Complete List of ECCO Locations

Complete List of Eddie Bauer Locations
Complete List of Eileen Fisher Locations
Complete List of Elder Beerman Locations
Complete List of Elle Jewelry Locations

Complete List of Ermenegildo Zenga Locations

Complete List of Esprit Locations Complete List of Express Locations Complete List of Faconnable Locations

Complete List of Factory Brand Shoes Locations
Complete List of Fallas Paredes Locations
Complete List of Family Dollar Locations
Complete List of Famous Footwear Locations

Complete List of Ferragamo Locations
Complete List of Florsheim Locations
Complete List of Foot Action Locations
Complete List of Footlocker Locations
Complete List of Forever 21 Store Locations
Complete List of Fossil Store Locations
Complete List of Francesca's Locations

Complete List of Free People Clothing Locations

Complete List of Gap Canada Locations

Complete List of Gap Locations

Complete List of Fred's Locations

Complete List of Garage Clothing Locations Complete List of Georgia Boot Locations Complete List of Giorgio Armani Locations

Complete list of Goodys locations
Complete List of Gordon's Locations
Complete List of Gucci Locations
Complete List of Guess Store Locations
Complete List of Gymboree Locations

Complete List of Halloween City Locations
Complete List of Halloween Express Locations

Complete List of Hanes Locations

Complete List of H&M Locations

Complete List of Hanna Andersson Locations

Complete List of Harley Davidson Footwear Locations

Complete List of HBC (The Bay, Zellers, Home Outfitters) Locations

Complete List of Helzberg Diamonds Locations

Complete List of Hermes Locations
Complete List of Hollister Locations
Complete List of Hot Diamond Locations

Complete List of Hot Diamonds UK Locations Complete List of Hot Topic Store Locations Complete List of Hugo Boss Locations Complete List of Hunter Boot Locations

Complete List of Hurley Locations
Complete List of IJO Locations
Complete List of Intermix Locations
Complete List of Ippolita Locations
Complete List of IZOD Locations

Complete List of J. Crew Locations Complete List of J. Jill Locations

Complete List of James Avery Locations
Complete List of Janie and Jack Locations

Complete List of Jared Locations
Complete List of JCPenney Locations

Complete List of Jessica McClintock Locations

Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations
Complete List of Jockey Store Locations

Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations

Complete List of Jos. A. Bank Locations
Complete List of Journeys Locations
Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations
Complete List of Justice Store Locations
Complete List of Justin Boots Locations
Complete List of K & G Locations
Complete List of Kate Spade Locations

Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations

Complete List of Keen Locations

Complete List of Kenneth Cole Locations
Complete List of Kit Heath Locations
Complete List of Kmart Locations

Complete List of Kohl's Department Store Locations

Complete List of La Curacao Locations
Complete List of Lacoste Locations

Complete List of LaCrosse Footwear Locations
Complete List of Lady Foot Locker Locations

Complete List of Lalique Locations Complete List of Lane Bryant Locations Complete List of LensCrafters Locations

Complete List of Levi Locations
Complete List of Lids Locations

Complete List of Links of London Locations
Complete List of Littman Jewelers Locations

Complete List of LL Bean Locations

Complete List of Loehmann's Locations Complete List of Lord & Taylor Locations Complete List of Love Culture Locations Complete List of Love Heals Locations Complete List of Lovelinks UK Locations

Complete List of LRG Locations Complete List of Lucchese Locations Complete List of Lucky Brand Locations

Complete List of Lucy Locations

Complete List of Lululemon Athletica Locations

Complete List of Macy's Locations
Complete List of Madewell Locations
Complete List of Mandee Locations
Complete List of Marc Jacobs Locations
Complete List of Marmot Locations

Complete List of Marshalls Canada Locations

Complete List of Marshalls Locations
Complete List of Maui Divers Locations
Complete List of Maurices Store Locations
Complete List of Max Muscle Locations
Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Men's Wearhouse Locations
Complete List of Merrell Shoes Locations
Complete List of Mervyn's Locations
Complete List of Michael Kors Locations
Complete List of Montblanc Locations
Complete List of Movado Locations
Complete List of NaHoku Locations
Complete List of Naturalizer Locations
Complete List of Naturalizer Locations
Complete List of Neiman Marcus Locations

Complete List of New York and Company Locations

Complete List of Nike Locations
Complete List of Nine West Locations
Complete List of Nixon Locations

Complete List of New Balance Locations

Complete List of Nomination UK Locations Complete List of Nordstrom Locations Complete List of Nurse Mates Locations

Complete List of Oboz Locations

Complete List of Off Broadway Shoes Locations Complete List of Old Navy Canada Locations

Complete List of Old Navy Locations Complete List of Pac Sun Locations Complete list of Palais Royal locations Complete List of Pandora Jewelry Locations

Complete List of Pandora UK Locations
Complete List of Patagonia Store Locations
Complete List of Payless ShoeSource Locations

Complete List of Pearle Vision Locations

Complete list of Peebles locations Complete List of Penguin Locations Complete List of Piaget Locations

Complete List of Piercing Pagoda Locations

Complete List of Prada Locations

Complete List of Premium Outlet Locations

Complete List of Primark EU Locations

Complete List of Puma Store Locations

Complete List of Quiksilver Clothing Locations

Complete List of Rack Room Shoes Locations Complete List of Rag & Bone Locations Complete List of Rainbow Shops Locations Complete List of Ralph Lauren Locations

Complete List of Ray-Ban Locations

Complete List of Real Germany Locations

Complete List of Reebok Locations

Complete List of REEDS Locations

Complete List of Remke Markets bigg's Locations

Complete List of Rockport Locations
Complete List of Rocky Boots Locations
Complete List of Ross Store Locations
Complete List of Rue 21 Locations
Complete List of Sabas Locations

Complete List of Saks Fifth Avenue Locations

Complete List of Salomon Locations
Complete List of Sam Edelman Locations
Complete List of Sanita Class Locations

Complete List of Sanita Clogs Locations
Complete List of Sears Canada Locations

Complete List of Sears Locations
Complete List of Shepler's Locations

Complete List of Shiekh Shoes Locations
Complete List of Shoe Carnival Locations

Complete List of Shoe Show Store Locations

Complete List of Shopko Locations
Complete List of Skechers Locations
Complete List of Soma Locations
Complete List of Sorel Locations

Complete List of Spirit Halloween Locations
Complete List of Spring Shoe Locations

Complete list of Stage locations

Complete List of Stage Stores Locations Complete List of Steinmart Locations Complete List of Stride Rite Locations Complete List of Sunglass Hut Locations

Complete List of Super Runners Shop Locations
Complete List of Swarovski International Locations

Complete List of Talbots Locations
Complete List of Target Locations
Complete List of Ted Baker Locations
Complete List of Teva Locations

Complete List of The Children's Place Canada Locations

Complete List of The Children's Place Locations

Complete List of The Limited Locations Complete List of The North Face Locations Complete List of Thomas Sabo Locations Complete List of Tiffany & Co. Locations

Complete List of Tilly's Locations
Complete List of Timberland Locations

Complete List of Title Nine Locations
Complete List of TJ Maxx Locations

Complete List of Tommy Hilfiger Locations

Complete List of Torrid Locations
Complete List of Tory Burch Locations
Complete List of Trina Turk Locations
Complete List of Trollbeads Store Locations
Complete List of True Religion Locations
Complete List of UGG Australia Locations
Complete List of Ultra Diamonds Locations

Complete List of Underground by Journeys Locations

Complete List of Urban Outfitters Locations

Complete List of Under Armour Locations

Complete List of Valentino Locations
Complete List of Van Heusen Locations
Complete List of Vera Bradley Locations
Complete List of Vibram Locations

Complete List of Victoria's Secret Locations
Complete List of Vineyard Vines Locations
Complete List of Von Maur Locations
Complete List of Walmart Locations
Complete List of Waxing Poetic Locations
Complete List of Wet Seal Locations

Complete List of White House Black Market Locations
Complete List of Whole Earth Provision Company Locations

Complete List of Winners Store Locations

Complete List of Wrangler Western Distributor Locations

Complete List of Zales Locations Complete List of Zara Locations Complete List of Zumiez Locations

Community & Government

Complete List of AARP Locations

Complete List of Assisted Living Concepts Locations

Complete List of AUCC Canada Locations
Complete List of Bright Horizons Locations
Complete List of Chevy Chase Bank Locations
Complete List of Children's Courtyard Locations
Complete List of Creme de la Creme Locations

Complete List of Fastenal Locations

Complete List of Forest City Property Locations Complete List of Goddard School Locations

Complete List of Goin' Postal Locations

Complete List of Huntington Tutoring Locations

Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations
Complete List of Kidville Locations
Complete List of KinderCare Locations
Complete List of Learn Direct Locations

Complete List of Massachusetts EEC Locations

Complete List of My Gym Locations
Complete List of Postal Annex Locations
Complete List of Primrose Schools Locations
Complete List of Republic Services Locations
Complete List of Sylvan Learning Locations
Complete List of The Little Gym Locations
Complete List of Tutor Time Locations
Complete List of U.S. Post Office Locations
Complete List of Waste Management Locations

Complete List of YMCA Locations

Computers & Electronics

Complete List of 6th Avenue Locations Complete List of Aaron's Canada Locations

Complete List of Aaron's Locations

Complete List of ABC Warehouse Locations
Complete List of Al and Eds Locations

Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations

Complete List of Alcoa Locations
Complete List of Alltel Locations

Complete List of American Rental Locations
Complete List of American TV Locations
Complete List of Apple Store Locations

Complete List of Applestores Worldwide Locations

Complete List of AT&T Store Locations
Complete List of Baber's Locations
Complete List of Batteries Plus Locations
Complete List of Bell Canada Locations
Complete List of Benny's Locations

Complete List of Best Buy Canada Locations Complete List of Best Buy Mobile Locations Complete List of Best Buy Store Locations Complete List of Bestway Locations Complete List of Boost Mobile Locations

Complete List of Buddy's Locations

Complete List of CD Warehouse Locations

Complete List of Cellairis Locations
Complete List of Cellcom Locations
Complete List of Cellular One Locations
Complete List of CenturyLink Locations

Complete List of Cesco Locations

Complete List of Cincinnati Bell Locations
Complete List of Circuit City Store Locations

Complete List of Clear Locations
Complete List of Colorama Locations
Complete List of CompUSA Locations
Complete List of Conn's Locations

Complete List of Cox Communications Locations

Complete List of Cricket Store Locations

Complete List of Crusader/ Home Smart Locations

Complete List of easyhome Locations

Complete List of EE UK (Everything Everywhere) Locations

Complete List of Electronic Express Locations Complete List of Electronics Expo Locations Complete List of EZ Rentals Locations

Complete List of f.y.e. Locations

Complete List of Fry's Electronics Locations
Complete List of Futureshop Canada Locations

Complete List of Game Crazy Locations Complete List of Game Xchange Locations Complete List of Gamestop Germany Locations

Complete List of Gamestop Locations

Complete List of Get it now Locations

Complete List of H2O Locations

Complete List of Hastings Locations

Complete List of hhgregg Locations

Complete List of HMV Canada Locations

Complete List of i wireless Locations

Complete List of Linear Corp Locations

Complete List of Media Markt Belgium Locations

Complete List of Media Markt Switzerland Locations

Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Metro PCS Store Locations

Complete List of Mickey Shorr Locations

Complete List of Micro Center Locations

Complete List of National Furniture Rental Locations

Complete List of National Rent to Own Locations

Complete List of Office Depot Locations

Complete List of Office Max Locations

Complete List of Pacific Sales Locations

Complete List of PC Richard & Son Locations

Complete List of Plateau Wireless Locations

Complete List of Platt Locations

Complete List of Premier Rental Purchase Locations

Complete List of Queen City Locations

Complete List of RadioShack Locations

Complete List of RC Willey Locations

Complete List of Real Germany Locations

Complete List of Rent 1st Locations

Complete List of Rent A Center Locations

Complete List of Rent One Locations

Complete List of Rent-2-Own Locations

Complete List of Rental City Locations

Complete List of Ritz Camera Locations

Complete List of Rogers Locations

Complete List of Sam's Club Locations

Complete List of Saturn Germany Locations

Complete List of Saturn Italy Locations

Complete List of Saturn Netherlands Locations

Complete List of Sears Canada Locations

Complete List of Sears Locations

Complete List of Shopko Locations

Complete List of Simple Mobile Locations

Complete List of Sprint Store Locations

Complete List of T-Mobile Locations

Complete List of Target Locations

Complete List of Telus Locations

Complete List of The Source Canada Locations

Complete List of Ultimate Electronics Locations

Complete List of US Cellular Locations

Complete List of Verizon Payment Center Locations

Complete List of Verizon Wireless Locations

Complete List of Viaero Locations

Complete List of Videotron Locations

Complete List of Virgin Mobile Canada Locations

Complete List of Virgin Mobile Locations

Food & Dining

Complete List of Louie's Grill & Bar Locations

Complete List of 7-11 Canada Locations

Complete List of 7-11 Locations

Complete List of 99 Cents Only Stores

Complete List of A&P Supermarket Locations

Complete List of A&W Canada Locations

Complete List of A&W Restaurant Locations

Complete List of ABC Fine Wine & Spirits Locations

Complete List of Abuelo's Locations

Complete List of Acapulco Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Acme Market Locations

Complete List of Al's Beef Locations

Complete List of Albertsons Locations

Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations

Complete List of Aldi Australia Locations

Complete List of Aldi Food Locations

Complete List of Ale House Locations

Complete List of Amato's Locations

Complete List of Amigos and Kings Locations

Complete List of Andy's Burgers Locations

Complete List of Anna's Taquiera Locations

Complete List of Applebee's Canada Locations

Complete List of Applebee's Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Arby's Locations

Complete List of Arctic Circle Locations

Complete List of Armadillo Willy's Locations

Complete List of Atlanta Bread Locations

Complete List of Atria's Locations

Complete List of Au Bon Pain Locations

Complete List of Auntie Annes Canada Locations

Complete List of Auntie Annes Locations

Complete List of Azteca Mexican Restaurants Locations

Complete List of Backyard Burger Locations Complete List of Bahama Breeze Locations

Complete List of Baja Fresh Locations
Complete List of Baja Sol Locations
Complete List of Baker Bros Locations
Complete List of Baker's Locations
Complete List of Bar Louie Locations

Complete List of Barberitos Locations

Complete List of Bashas' Grocery Locations Complete List of Baskin Robbins Locations

Complete List of Baskin Robins Canada Locations

Complete List of BC Liquor Locations

Complete List of BD's Mongolian Grill Locations

Complete List of Beef O Bradys Locations

Complete List of Bel Air Locations

Complete List of Ben & Jerry's Locations
Complete List of Benihana Locations
Complete List of Bennigan's Locations
Complete List of Bertucci's Locations
Complete List of Bevmo Locations

Complete List of Bi-Lo Supermarket Locations
Complete List of Big City Burrito Locations

Complete List of Big Y Locations
Complete List of Biscuitville Locations
Complete List of BJ's Restaurant Locations
Complete List of BJ's Wholesale Club Locations

Complete List of Black Angus Locations
Complete List of Black Bear Diner Locations
Complete List of Black Eyed Pea Locations
Complete List of Blenz Coffee Locations
Complete List of Blimpie Locations

Complete List of Bloom Grocery Locations
Complete List of Blue Coast Burrito Locations

Complete List of Bob's Big Boy Locations
Complete List of Bob's Big Boy Locations
Complete List of Bob's Big Boy Locations

Complete List of Bobby's Burger Palace Locations

Complete List of Boca Grande Locations Complete List of Bojangles Locations Complete List of Boloco Locations Complete List of Bolthouse Locations

Complete List of Bonanza Ponderosa Steakhouse Locations

Complete List of Bonefish Grill Locations

Complete List of Booster Juice Locations
Complete List of Boston Market Locations

Complete List of Bostons Locations

Complete List of Bottom Dollar Food Locations Complete List of Boudin Bakery Locations Complete List of Braum's Locations

Complete List of Bravo Cucina Italiana Locations Complete List of Brio Tuscan Grille Locations Complete List of Bristol Farms Locations

Complete List of Brookshire Brothers Locations

Complete List of Brookshire's Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of Bruegger's Locations
Complete List of Brusters Locations
Complete List of Buca di Beppo Locations
Complete List of Buffalo Wild Wings Locations

Complete List of Buffets Inc. Locations
Complete List of Bullritos Locations

Complete List of Burger King Canada Locations

Complete List of Burger King Locations
Complete List of Burger Street Locations
Complete List of Burgerville Locations
Complete List of Burrito Beach Locations
Complete List of Bush's Chicken Locations

Complete List of C-Town Locations
Complete List of Cafe Depot Locations
Complete List of Cafe Rio Locations

Complete List of Cafe Supreme Canada Locations

Complete List of Cafe Vienne Locations
Complete List of Caffe Artigiano Locations
Complete List of Caffè Nero Locations

Complete List of California Pizza Kitchen Locations
Complete List of California Tortilla Locations
Complete List of Camille's Cafe Locations
Complete List of Cantina Laredo Locations
Complete List of Capriotti's Locations
Complete List of Captain D's Locations
Complete List of Caribou Coffee Locations

Complete List of Carinos Locations
Complete List of Carl's Jr. Locations
Complete List of Carrabba's Locations
Complete List of Carrows Locations
Complete List of Carrs Locations
Complete List of Carvel Locations

Complete List of Casey's General Store Locations

Complete List of Cask n Cleaver Locations Complete List of Central Market Locations Complete List of Champps Locations

Complete List of Charleston's Restaurant Locations
Complete List of Charley's Grilled Subs Locations

Complete List of Charlie Brown's Steakhouse Locations

Complete List of Checkers Locations Complete List of Cheddars Locations Complete List of Chedraui Locations

Complete List of Cheesecake Factory Locations

Complete List of Cherryberry Locations

Complete List of Chevys Fresh Mex Locations

Complete List of Chick-fil-A Locations

Complete List of Chicken Express Locations
Complete List of Chili's Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Chipotle Locations
Complete List of Chronic Tacos Locations
Complete List of Chuck E Cheese Locations
Complete List of Church's Chicken Locations
Complete List of Chuy's Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Cici's Pizza Locations
Complete List of Cinnabon Locations
Complete List of Circle K Locations
Complete List of City Market Locations

Complete List of Claim Jumper Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Coborns Locations
Complete List of Coco's Bakery Locations
Complete List of Coffee Beanery Locations
Complete List of Coffee Time Canada Locations
Complete List of Cold Stone Creamery Locations

Complete List of Coles Australia Locations

Complete List of Comercial Mexicana Locations

Complete List of Cookout NC Locations

Complete List of Copps Food Center Locations
Complete List of Corner Bakery Locations

Complete List of Cosi Locations

Complete List of Costa Coffee Locations Complete List of Costa Vida Locations Complete List of Costco Canada Locations

Complete List of Costco Locations

Complete List of Cotton Patch Cafe Locations
Complete List of Counter Burger Locations
Complete List of Country Style Locations
Complete List of Cowboy Chicken Locations

Complete List of Cracker Barrel Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Cub Foods Locations
Complete List of Culver's Locations

Complete List of Cumberland Farms Locations
Complete List of D & W Fresh Market Locations

Complete List of D'Agostino Locations Complete List of D'Angelo Locations

Complete List of Dairy Queen Canada Locations

Complete List of Dairy Queen Locations

Complete List of Daphne's Greek Cafe Locations
Complete List of Dave and Busters Locations
Complete List of Dave's Marketplace Locations
Complete List of DeCa Commisary Grocery Locations

Complete List of Del Taco Locations
Complete List of Demoulas Locations
Complete List of Denny's Locations
Complete List of Desert Moon Locations
Complete List of Dickeys BBQ Locations
Complete List of Dierberg's Locations
Complete List of Dillons Grocery Locations
Complete List of Dippin' Dots Locations
Complete List of Dollar General Locations
Complete List of Dollar Star Locations
Complete List of Dollar Tree Locations
Complete List of Dollar Tree Locations
Complete List of Dollar Tree Locations

Complete List of Dominick's Grocery Locations Complete List of Domino's Pizza Canada Locations

Complete List of Domino's Pizza Locations
Complete List of Don Pablos Locations
Complete List of Donatos Locations
Complete List of Double Dave's Locations

Complete List of Duke's Chowder House Locations

Complete List of Dunkin' Donuts Locations
Complete List of Dunn Bros Locations
Complete List of Dutch Brothers Locations
Complete List of Earth Fare Locations
Complete List of East of Chicago Locations
Complete List of Eat 'n Park Locations

Complete List of Edible Arrangements Locations

Complete List of El Chico Locations

Complete List of El Famous Burrito Locations
Complete List of El Pollo Loco Locations
Complete List of Elephant Bar Locations
Complete List of Elevation Burger Locations

Complete List of Emerald City Smoothie Locations

Complete List of Erik's DeliCafe Locations Complete List of Extreme Pita Locations

Complete List of Fakta Locations

Complete List of Family Dollar Locations

Complete List of Famous Dave's Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Farm Fresh Grocery Locations

Complete List of Farmer Boys Locations

Complete List of Fatburger Locations
Complete List of Fazoli's Locations
Complete List of Fiesta Mart Locations
Complete List of Firehouse Subs Locations

Complete List of First Watch Locations
Complete List of Five Guys Locations

Complete List of Fleming's Steakhouse Locations

Complete List of Flying Saucer Locations Complete List of Food 4 Less Locations Complete List of Food City Locations

Complete List of Food Lion Grocery Locations

Complete List of Food Source Locations

Complete List of Foodland Australia Locations

Complete List of Foodland Locations
Complete List of Foods Co. Locations

Complete List of Foodtown Supermarket Locations

Complete List of FoodWorks Locations
Complete List of Fox & Hound Locations
Complete List of Fran's Cafe Locations
Complete List of Franklins Locations
Complete List of Fred Meyer Locations
Complete List of Fred's Locations

Complete List of Freddy's Locations

Complete List of Freebirds World Burrito Locations

Complete List of Fresh & Easy Locations
Complete List of Fresh City Locations
Complete List of Freshii Locations

Complete List of Freshly Squeezed Locations

Complete List of Friendly's Locations Complete List of Froots Locations Complete List of Fry's Food Locations

Complete List of Fuddruckers Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Garbanzo Locations
Complete List of Gatti's Pizza Locations
Complete List of Genghis Grill Locations
Complete List of Genuardi's Locations

Complete List of Ghirardelli Locations
Complete List of Giant Carlisle Locations

Complete List of Giant Food Store Locations
Complete List of Giant Food Store Locations
Complete List of Giant Landover Locations

Complete List of Go Roma Locations

Complete List of Godfather's Pizza Locations

Complete List of Godiva Locations

Complete List of Gold Star Chili Locations
Complete List of Golden Chick Locations
Complete List of Golden Corral Locations

Complete List of Golden Krust Bakery Locations

Complete List of Golden Spoon Locations

Complete List of Good Earth Natural Foods Locations

Complete List of Gordon Biersch Locations
Complete List of Grandy's Locations
Complete List of Grao Expresso Locations

Complete List of Great Alaska Tobacco Company
Complete List of Great American Cookies Locations

Complete List of Great Steak Locations
Complete List of Great Wraps Locations
Complete List of Green Mill Locations
Complete List of Gristedes Locations
Complete List of Grocery Outlet Locations
Complete List of Grocery Savings Locations
Complete List of Groucho's Deli Locations
Complete List of GW Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Haagen Dazs Locations Complete List of Habit Burger Locations

Complete List of Hannaford Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Hard Rock Cafe Locations
Complete List of Hardee's Locations
Complete List of Harps Food Locations

Complete List of Harris Teeter Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of Harry and David Locations
Complete List of Harvey's Restaurant Locations
Complete List of Harveys Supermarket Locations

Complete List of HEB Locations

Complete List of Heidi's Brooklyn Deli Locations Complete List of Henry's Farmers Market Locations

Complete List of Hmart Locations

Complete List of Holiday Station Locations
Complete List of HomeTown Buffet Locations
Complete List of Honey Baked Ham Locations

Complete List of Honey Dew Donuts Locations Complete List of Hooters Canada Locations

Complete List of Hooters Locations

Complete List of Hot Dog on a Stick Locations

Complete List of Houlihans Locations
Complete List of Hu Hot Locations

Complete List of Huddle House Locations
Complete List of Hungry Howie's Locations
Complete List of HWY 55 Burgers Locations

Complete List of Hy-Vee Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of Ice House America Locations

Complete List of IGA Australia Supermarket Locations

Complete List of IGA Supermarket Locations

Complete List of IHOP Locations
Complete List of III Forks Locations
Complete List of II Fornaio Locations
Complete List of Illegal Petes Locations
Complete List of In N Out Burger Locations
Complete List of Ingles Markets Locations
Complete List of Islands Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Izzo's Illegal Burrito Locations Complete List of Jack in the Box Locations Complete List of Jamba Juice Locations Complete List of Jason's Deli Locations

Complete List of Java U Locations

Complete List of Jerry's Subs and PIzza Locations

Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations
Complete List of Jet's Pizza Locations
Complete List of Jewel-Osco Locations
Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations
Complete List of JJ Bean Coffee Locations
Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations
Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations

Complete List of Juice It Up Locations Complete List of Keg Steakhouse Locations Complete List of Keva Juice Locations Complete List of KFC Canada Locations

Complete List of KFC Locations

Complete List of King Kullen Locations

Complete List of King Soopers Grocery Locations

Complete List of Kings Locations

Complete List of Kiwi Minipris Denmark Locations

Complete List of Kona Grill Locations
Complete List of Krispy Kreme Locations

Complete List of Kroger Locations
Complete List of Krystal Locations
Complete List of Kvickly Locations
Complete List of Kwik Shop Locations
Complete List of Kwik Trip Locations

Complete List of L & L Hawaiian Barbecue Locations

Complete List of La Madeleine Locations Complete List of La Michoacana Locations

Complete List of La Salsa Locations

Complete List of Landry's Seafood Locations

Complete List of LaRosa's Locations

Complete List of Larry's Giant Sub Locations

Complete List of Lawry's Locations
Complete List of Ledo Pizza Locations
Complete List of Lee's Chicken Locations
Complete List of Leeann Chinn Locations
Complete List of Lenny's Sub Shop Locations
Complete List of Lidl Denmark Locations
Complete List of Lime Fresh Locations

Complete List of Lindt Locations

Complete List of Little Caesars Pizza Locations

Complete List of Loaf 'N Jug Locations Complete List of Loblaw Locations

Complete List of Logans Roadhouse Locations
Complete List of Lonestar Steakhouse Locations
Complete List of Long John Silver's Locations
Complete List of Longhorn Steakhouse Locations

Complete List of Loop Pizza Grill Locations Complete List of Lowes Foods Locations

Complete List of Luby's Locations

Complete List of Lucky Supermarket Locations Complete List of Lunds and Byerlys Locations

Complete List of Mac's Convenience Store Locations

Complete List of Macaroni Grill Locations
Complete List of Mad Greens Locations
Complete List of Maggiano's Locations
Complete List of Maggie Moos Locations
Complete List of Mama Fu's Locations
Complete List of Manhattan Bagel Locations
Complete List of Marble Slab Canada Locations

Complete List of Marble Slab Locations
Complete List of Marc's Locations
Complete List of Marcos Locations

Complete List of Maria's Italian Kitchen Locations

Complete List of Marlow's Tavern Locations

Complete List of Marsh Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Max & Erma's Locations Complete List of Mazzio's Locations Complete List of McAlister's Locations

Complete List of McCormick & Schmick's Locations

Complete List of McDonald's Locations
Complete List of McDonald's UK Locations
Complete List of McDonalds Brazil Locations

Complete List of McDonalds Canada Locations
Complete List of Medieval Times Locations
Complete List of Megamatte Locations
Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Mellow Mushroom Locations

Complete List of Menchie's Locations

Complete List of Metro Market Locations

Complete List of Michel's Bakery Café Locations Complete List of Milestones Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Mimi's Cafe Locations Complete List of Mmmuffins Locations Complete List of Moe's Locations Complete List of Mooyah Locations

Complete List of Morton's The Steakhouse Locations

Complete List of Mountain Mike's Locations Complete List of Mr Goodcents Locations

Complete List of Mr Hero Locations
Complete List of Mrs Fields Locations
Complete List of Mrs. Winners Locations
Complete List of Mucho Burrito Locations
Complete List of Murphy's Deli Locations

Complete List of Nathan's Famous Frankfurters Locations

Complete List of Nestle Cafe Locations
Complete List of Neuhaus Locations
Complete List of New Frontiers Locations
Complete List of New Seasons Market Locations

Complete List of Newport Creamery Locations

Complete List of Muscle Maker Grill Locations

Complete List of Ninety Nine Locations
Complete List of Nob Hill Foods Locations

Complete List of Noodles & Company Locaitons

Complete List of O'Charley's Locations
Complete List of Old Chicago Locations
Complete List of Olive Garden Locations
Complete List of On The Border Locations

Complete List of Orange Leaf Locations

Complete List of Outback Steakhouse Locations

Complete List of P.F. Chang's Locations
Complete List of Pak N Save Locations
Complete List of Palm Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Pamida Locations
Complete List of Panchero's Locations

Complete List of Panda Express Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Pandinis Locations
Complete List of Panera Bread Locations
Complete List of Paoecia Locations
Complete List of Papa Ginos Locations

Complete List of Papa John's Canada Locations Complete List of Papa John's Pizza Locations Complete List of Papa Murphy's Locations

Complete List of Papa Vino's Italian Kitchen Locations

Complete List of Paradise Bakery Locations
Complete List of Pathmark Locations
Complete List of Pavilions Locations
Complete List of Peachwave Locations
Complete List of Peet's Locations
Complete List of Pei Wei Locations

Complete List of Penn Station Subs Locations Complete List of Perkins Restaurant Locations Complete List of Peter Piper Pizza Locations

Complete List of Piccadilly Locations

Complete List of Pick 'n Save Grocery Locations

Complete List of Pick Up Stix Locations

Complete List of Piggly Wiggly Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Pinkberry Locations
Complete List of Pita Pit Locations
Complete List of Pizza Delight Locations
Complete List of Pizza Hut Canada Locations
Complete List of Pizza Hut Locations

Complete List of Pizza Hut Locations
Complete List of Pizza Inn Locations
Complete List of Pizza Patron Locations
Complete List of Pizza Pizza Locations
Complete List of Planet Smoothie Locations
Complete List of Pom Wonderful Locations
Complete List of Popeyes Chicken Locations

Complete List of Portillo Locations

Complete List of Potbelly Sandwich Locations

Complete List of Presse Cafe Locations
Complete List of Pret UK Locations

Complete List of Pretzelmaker Locations

Complete List of Price Chopper Grocery Locations

Complete List of Provino's Locations
Complete List of Publix Locations

Complete List of Pyramid Foods Locations

Complete List of Qdoba Locations
Complete List of QFC Food Locations

Complete List of Quaker Steak and Lube Locations

Complete List of Quality Food Centers Locations

Complete List of Sam's Club Location

Complete List of Sandellas Locations

Complete List of Quik Stop Locations

Complete List of Quiznos Canada Locations

Complete List of Quiznos Locations

Complete List of Rainbow Foods Locations
Complete List of Rainforest Cafe Locations
Complete List of Raising Canes Locations

Complete List of Raley's Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Ralphs Locations
Complete List of Randall's Locations
Complete List of Real Germany Locations
Complete List of Red Brick Locations
Complete List of Red Lobster Locations
Complete List of Red Mango Locations

Complete List of Red Robin Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Reddy Ice Locations Complete List of Redners Locations

Complete List of Rema 1000 Denmark Locations Complete List of Remke Markets bigg's Locations

Complete List of Rita's Italian Ice Locations

Complete List of Robeks Locations

Complete List of Robin's Donuts Locations
Complete List of Roche Brothers Locations
Complete List of Rock Bottom Locations

Complete List of Rocky Mountain Chocolate Locations

Complete List of Roly Poly Locations Complete List of Rosa's Café Locations

Complete List of Roti Locations

Complete List of Round Table Pizza Locations
Complete List of Roundy's Supermarket Locations
Complete List of Roy's Restaurant Locations

Complete List of Royal Farms Locations

Complete List of Rubio's Locations

Complete List of Ruby Tuesday Locations

Complete List of Runza Locations

Complete List of Ruth's Chris Steak House Locations

Complete List of Ryan's Locations

Complete List of Safeway Canada Locations

Complete List of Safeway Locations

Complete List of Salad Creations Locations
Complete List of Salad Works Locations
Complete List of Salsaritas Locations
Complete List of Saltgrass Locations
Complete List of Sam's Club Locations

Complete List of Santa Fe Cattle Co. Locations

Complete List of Santiagos Locations
Complete List of Save Mart Locations

Complete List of Save-A-Lot (Supervalu) Locations

Complete List of Sbarro Pizza Locations Complete List of Schlotzsky's Locations

Complete List of Schnucks Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of Seasons 52 Locations

Complete List of Seattle's Best Coffee Cafe Locations

Complete List of Second Cup Locations
Complete List of Sensecoes Doces Locations
Complete List of Serious Coffee Locations
Complete List of Shane's Rib Shack Locations

Complete List of Shari's Locations
Complete List of Sharky's Locations

Complete List of Shaw's Supermarket Locations
Complete List of Sheetz Convenience Store Locations

Complete List of Shoney's Locations Complete List of Shop 'n Save Locations Complete List of Shop Rite Locations Complete List of Shopko Locations

Complete List of Shoppers Food Locations
Complete List of Shula's Steak House Locations
Complete List of Silver Mine Subs Locations

Complete List of Sizzler Locations
Complete List of Skyline Chili Locations
Complete List of Smart and Final Locations
Complete List of Smashburger Locations
Complete List of Smith's Food Locations
Complete List of Smokey Bones Locations
Complete List of Smoothie King Locations

Complete List of Sneaky Pete's Hot Dogs Locations

Complete List of Sobey's Locations
Complete List of Sonic Locations

Complete List of Sonnys BBQ Locations

Complete List of Souper Salad Locations

Complete List of Spaghetti Warehouse Locations

Complete List of Specialtys Locations Complete List of Spicy Pickle Locations Complete List of Sprouts Locations

Complete List of Starbucks Canada Locations

Complete List of Starbucks Locations
Complete List of Starbucks UK Locations
Complete List of Stater Bros. Locations
Complete List of Steak 'n Shake Locations
Complete List of Steak Escape Locations
Complete List of Sticky Fingers Locations

Complete List of Stockade Companies Locations
Complete List of Stoney River Steaks Location

Complete List of Stop & Shop Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Stripes Store Locations Complete List of Sub Station 2 Locations Complete List of Subway Locations

Complete List of Sudbury Farm Locations

Complete List of Sunflower Farmers Market Locations

Complete List of Super Best Locations
Complete List of Super Brugsen Locations
Complete List of Super Mex Locations
Complete List of Superfresh Locations
Complete List of Supervalu Locations
Complete List of Surf City Locations
Complete List of Surf Taco Locations

Complete List of Sweet Frog Yogurt Locations

Complete List of Sweet Tomatoes Locations
Complete List of Sweetbay Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Taco Bell Canada Locations

Complete List of Taco Bell Locations Complete List of Taco Bueno Locations Complete List of Taco Cabana Locations Complete List of Taco Casa Locations

Complete List of Taco Del Mar Locations

Complete List of Taco Johns Locations
Complete List of Taco Mayo Locations
Complete List of Taco Tico Locations
Complete List of Taco Time Locations
Complete List of Tahoe Joe's Locations

Complete List of Taqueria Del Sol Locations

Complete List of Target Locations
Complete List of Tasti D lite Locations

Complete List of TCBY Locations
Complete List of Teavana Locations

Complete List of Ted's Cafe Escondido Locations Complete List of Ted's Montana Grill Locations Complete List of Tedeschi Food Shops Locations

Complete List of Tesco Locations
Complete List of Teuscher Locations
Complete List of Texas de Brazil Locations
Complete List of Texas Land & Cattle Locations
Complete List of Texas Roadhouse Locations
Complete List of Texas Steakhouse Locations
Complete List of TGI Friday's Locations

Complete List of The Capital Grille Locations
Complete List of The Coffee Bean Locations
Complete List of The Food Emporium Locations
Complete List of The Fresh Market Locations
Complete List of The Melting Pot Locations

Complete List of The Original Pancake House Locations

Complete List of The Pantry Locations
Complete List of Tijuana Flats Locations
Complete List of Tim Hortons Locations

Complete List of Timewise Food Store Locations Complete List of Timothy's Coffee Locations

Complete List of Tin Star Locations Complete List of Togo's Locations

Complete List of Tom & Eddie's Locations

Complete List of Tom Thumb Convenience Store Locations

Complete List of Tom Thumb Locations

Complete List of Tony Roma's Canada Locations

Complete List of Tony Roma's Locations Complete List of Tops Markets Locations Complete List of Torchy's Tacos Locations

Complete List of Tossed Locations

Complete List of Total Wine & More Locations

Complete List of Trader Joe's Locations

Complete List of Tropical Smoothie Locations

Complete List of Tubby's Locations

Complete List of Tully's Coffee Locations
Complete List of Tumbleweed Locations
Complete List of Turkey Hill Locations
Complete List of Tutti Frutti Locations
Complete List of Ukrop's Food Locations
Complete List of Uncle G Locations

Complete List of Uncle Julio's Locations

Complete List of United Supermarkets Locations

Complete List of Uno Locations

Complete List of Van Houtte Locations Complete List of Vanilla Caffe Locations Complete List of Vapiano Locations

Complete List of Village Inn and Baker's Square Locations

Complete List of Vino 100 Locations Complete List of Vocelli Locations Complete List of Von's Locations

Complete List of Waffle House Locations Complete List of Wahoo's Locations Complete List of Waldbaums Locations Complete List of Walmart Locations Complete List of Waves Coffee Locations

Complete List of Wawa Convenience Store Locations

Complete List of Wegmans Locations Complete List of Weis Markets Locations Complete List of Wendy's Locations

Complete List of West Coast Hooters Locations Complete List of Whataburger Locations Complete List of Which Wich Locations

Complete List of White Castle Locations

Complete List of Whole Foods Market Locations Complete List of Wienerschnitzel Locations

Complete List of Willy's Locations

Complete List of WinCo Foods Locations
Complete List of Wing Stop Locations
Complete List of Wing Zone Locations

Complete List of Winn-Dixie Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of Wolfgang Puck Locations Complete List of Woolworths Australia Locations

Complete List of World Wrapps Locations
Complete List of Wow Bao Locations
Complete List of Yard House Locations
Complete List of Yogen Früz Locations
Complete List of Yogurt Land Locations

Complete List of Yogurt Mountain Locations

Complete List of Yogurtini Locations
Complete List of Zaxby's Locations
Complete List of Zios Locations

Complete List of Zoës Kitchen Locations

Complete List of Zoup Locations
Complete List of Zpizza Locations
Complete List Rouses Supermarket

Health & Medicine

Complete List of A&P Supermarket Locations Complete List of A1 Medical Imaging Locations Complete List of Accelerated Rehab Locations

Complete List of Accuquest Locations

Complete List of Acme Market Locations

Complete List of Affordable Dental Care Locations
Complete List of Affordable Dentures Locations

Complete List of Airgas Locations
Complete List of Albertsons Locations
Complete List of Alliance Dental Locations
Complete List of America's Best Locations
Complete List of American Dental Locations
Complete List of American Laser Locations

Complete List of Arbor Memorial Services Locations

Complete List of Ascension Health Locations
Complete List of Aspen Dental Locations
Complete List of AthletiCo Locations

Complete List of ATI Physical Therapy Locations

Complete List of Audiologists Locations
Complete List of Audiologists Locations
Complete List of Aurora Healthcare Locations

Complete List of Avada Locations

Complete List of Bartell Drugs Locations
Complete List of Bashas' Grocery Locations

Complete List of Beltone Locations

Complete List of Bioreference Laboratories Locations

Complete List of Birner Dental Management Services Locations

Complete List of Bloom Grocery Locations
Complete List of Boots UK Locations

Complete List of Bright Now Dental Locations Complete List of BrightStar Healthcare Locations Complete List of Capitol Dental Care Locations

Complete List of Carriage Services Funeral Home and Cemetery Locati

Complete List of CDI Radiology Locations

Complete List of Center for Medical Weight Loss Locations

Complete List of Charter Fitness Locations
Complete List of Chirodirectory Locations
Complete List of Christie Dental Locations
Complete List of Coast Dental Locations
Complete List of Comfort Dental Locations
Complete List of Complete Nutrition Locations

Complete List of Concentra Locations Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations

Complete List of Convenient Care Association Locations

Complete List of Kerr Drug Locations

Complete List of Kerr Drug Locations

Complete List of Kinney Drugs Locations

Complete List of CORA Health Locations

Complete List of Covance Locations

Complete List of Covance Locations

Complete List of CVS Pharmacy Locations

Complete List of Kool Smiles Locations

Complete List of Davita Locations

Complete List of Dental Care Alliance Locations

Complete List of Dental One Partners Locations

Complete List of Labcorp Locations

Complete List of LensCrafters Locations

Complete List of Dental Works Locations

Complete List of LensCrafters Locations

Complete List of LensCrafters Locations

Complete List of Discount Drug Mart Locations

Complete List of Doctor's Express Locations

Complete List of Life Point Locations

Complete List of Loblaw Locations

Complete List of Dollarama Locations

Complete List of London Drugs Locations

Complete List of Lucky Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Drayer Physical Therapy Locations

Complete List of Maryland Sportscare Locations

Complete List of Duane Reade Locations Complete List of Med Express Locations

Complete List of Dynamic Physical Therapy Locations Complete List of Medicine Shoppe Locations

Complete List of Eat Right Locations

Complete List of Eyeglass World Locations

Complete List of Medlab Locations

Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Farm Fresh Grocery Locations

Complete List of Mercy Health Locations

Complete List of Midwest Dental Locations

Complete List of Minute Clinic Locations

Complete List of Fresenius Locations

Complete List of Mueller Drogerie Locations

Complete List of Genesis Healthcare Locations

Complete List of Multi Specialty Health Locations

Complete List of Gentiva Locations Complete List of MyEyeDr. Locations

Complete List of Gentle Dental Locations Complete List of National Health Care Corporation Locations

Complete List of Giant Eagle Grocery Locations

Complete List of GNC Locations

Complete List of GNC Locations

Complete List of Good Neighbor Locations

Complete List of Good Neighbor Locations

Complete List of Great Expressions Locations

Complete List of Novacare Locations

Complete List of Novacare Locations

Complete List of NuEar Locations

Complete List of HBC (The Bay, Zellers, Home Outfitters) Locations Complete List of Nutrishop Locations

Complete List of HCA Healthcare Locations

Complete List of Pacific Dental Services Locations

Complete List of Health Diagnostics Locations

Complete List of Health Mart Locations

Complete List of Hear USA Locations

Complete List of Hear USA Locations

Complete List of Heartland Dental Locations

Complete List of Perfect Teeth Locations

Complete List of Pharmasave Locations

Complete List of Hi-Health Locations Complete List of Physiotherapy Associates Locations

Complete List of Home Watch Caregivers Locations Complete List of PPD Locations

Complete List of Insight Imaging Locations

Complete List of ProHealth Care Locations

Complete List of Integrated Dental Locations

Complete List of Proscan Imaging Locations

Complete List of JC Penney Optical Locations

Complete List of Jean Coutu Locations

Complete List of Jewel-Osco Locations

Complete List of Jewel-Osco Locations

Complete List of Just Massage Locations

Complete List of Radnet Inc Locations

Complete List of Redi Clinic Locations

Complete List of Regal Medical Group Locations

Complete List of Relax the Back Locations

Complete List of Remke Markets bigg's Locations

Complete List of Rexall Canada Locations

Complete List of Rite Aid Pharmacy Locations

Complete List of Rockwood Clinic Locations

Complete List of Sam's Club Locations

Complete List of Savon Pharmacy Locations

Complete List of Schnucks Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of SCI Funeral Home and Cemetery Locations

Complete List of Sears Optical Locations

Complete List of Shield's Health Care Locations

Complete List of Shop 'n Save Food Locations

Complete List of Shopko Locations

Complete List of Shoppers Drug Mart Locations

Complete List of Shoppers Food Locations

Complete List of Small Smiles Locations

Complete List of Solantic Locations

Complete List of Sonus Locations

Complete List of South Texas Dental Locations

Complete List of Spectracell Laboratories Locations

Complete List of Stewart Enterprises Funeral Home and Cemetery Committees List of American Rental Locations

Complete List of Stop & Shop Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Sunrise Senior Living Locations

Complete List of Sweetbay Supermarket Locations

Complete List of Target Locations

Complete List of The Little Clinic Locations

Complete List of Take Care Clinic Locations

Complete List of The Vitamin Shoppe Locations

Complete List of Towncare Dental Locations Complete List of Trinity Health Locations

Complete List of TriState Imaging Locations

Complete List of Uniprix Locations

Complete List of United Supermarkets Locations

Complete List of Urgent Care Association of America Locations

Complete List of USA Drug Locations

Complete List of VCA Hospitals Locations

Complete List of Vision Works Locations

Complete List of Vitamin World Locations

Complete List of Walgreens Store Locations

Complete List of Walmart Locations

Complete List of Weight Watchers Locations

Complete List of Western Dental Locations

Complete List of Winn-Dixie Grocery Store Locations

Complete List of WorkNet Occupational Medicine Locations

Complete List of Yellow Fever Vaccination Locations

Home & Garden

Complete List of Aaron's Canada Locations

Complete List of Aaron's Locations

Complete List of Abbey Carpet Locations

Complete List of ABC Supply Locations

Complete List of ABC Warehouse Locations

Complete List of Ace Hardware Locations

Complete List of ACO Hardware Locations

Complete List of Agfinity Locations

Complete List of Agland Co-op Locations

Complete List of Agri Supply Locations

Complete List of Agway Locations

Complete List of Alabama Farmers Co-op Locations

Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations

Complete List of Amarr Locations

Complete List of America's Mattress Locations

Complete List of American Pride Co-op Locations

Complete List of Anna's Linens Locations

Complete List of Anthropologie Store Locations

Complete List of Arhaus Locations

Complete List of Art Van Locations

Complete List of Ashley Furniture Store Locations

Complete List of Atwood's Locations

Complete List of Aubuchon Locations

Complete List of Augusta Co-op

Complete List of Baber's Locations

Complete List of Back to Bed Locations

Complete List of Badcock Locations

Complete List of Bassett Furniture Locations

Complete List of Beacon Roofing Locations

Complete List of Bed, Bath, and Beyond Locations

Complete List of Belk Store Locations

Complete List of Benny's Locations

Complete List of Bestway Locations

Complete List of Big Lots Store Locations

Complete List of Big R Locations

Complete List of Blain's Farm and Fleet Locations

Complete List of Bobcat dealer Locations

Complete List of Bomgaars Locations
Complete List of Boscov's Locations

Complete List of Brandsource Locations

Complete List of Brook Furniture Rental Locations
Complete List of Brookstone Locations

Complete List of Buchheit Locations

Complete List of Buddy's Locations

Complete List of Cal Ranch Locations

Complete List of Campbell Chain Locations

Complete List of Carpet One Locations
Complete List of Carpetland USA Locations
Complete List of Carpets Plus Locations

Complete List of Case IH dealer Locations

Complete List of Caterpillar South Africa dealer Locations

Complete List of CFC Farm and Home Locations

Complete List of Chi Overhead Locations
Complete List of Clopay Locations

Complete List of Coastal Farm and Ranch Locations

Complete List of Colorama Locations

Complete List of Colortyme Rent to Own Locations

Complete List of Container Store Locations
Complete List of Countrymax Locations
Complete List of Cousin's Sub Locations
Complete List of Crate & Barrel Locations

Complete List of Crusader/ Home Smart Locations

Complete List of D & B Supply Locations

Complete List of Deal\$ Locations
Complete List of Dillard's Locations

Complete List of Do It Best Hardware Locations

Complete List of Dollarama Locations
Complete List of Dunelm-Mill UK Locations
Complete List of easyhome Locations

Complete List of Eddie Bauer Locations
Complete List of Ethan Allen Locations
Complete List of EZ Rentals Locations

Complete List of Family Farm and Home Locations

Complete List of Farm and Fleet Locations

Complete List of Farm King Locations

Complete List of Farm Supply Company Locations

Complete List of Flexi Compras Locations
Complete List of Floor & Decor Locations

Complete List of Flooring America Locations
Complete List of Four Seasons Sunrooms Locations

Complete List of Furniture Row Locations

Complete List of Garden Ridge Locations
Complete List of Gasser True Value Locations

Complete List of Gebos Locations
Complete List of Get it now Locations

Complete List of Grainger Locations

Complete List of Grossman's Bargain Outlet Locations

Complete List of Haas Door Locations

Complete List of Harbor Freight Tools Locations

Complete List of Haverty's Locations

Complete List of HBC (The Bay, Zellers, Home Outfitters) Locations

Complete List of Heartland Coop Locations
Complete List of Home Depot Locations
Complete List of Home Goods Locations
Complete List of Home of Economy Locations
Complete List of Home Outfitters Locations
Complete List of HomeSense Canada Locations

Complete List of I.O. Metro Locations

Complete List of Ikea Locations

Complete List of Iko Roofing Locations

Complete List of Intermountain Farmers Locations

Complete List of Jax Mercantile Locations
Complete List of John Deere dealer Locations

Complete List of Kent CA Locations Complete List of Kirkland's Locations Complete List of Kmart Locations

Complete List of Kohl's Department Store Locations Complete List of Komatsu ZA dealer Locations

Complete List of Kubota dealer Locations Complete List of La Curacao Locations Complete List of La-Z-Boy Locations Complete List of Lalique Locations

Complete List of Leon's Canada Locations
Complete List of Liftmaster Locations
Complete List of Linens 'n Things Locations
Complete List of Lowe's Store Locations
Complete List of Lowes Canada Locations
Complete List of Lumber Liquidators Locations

Complete List of Macy's Locations
Complete List of Marantec Locations

Complete List of Mattress Discounters Locations

Complete List of Mattress Firm Locations
Complete List of Mattress Giant Locations

Complete List of McCoys Locations
Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Menards Locations
Complete List of Mervyn's Locations

Complete List of MFA Inc. Locations

Complete List of Mid Kansas Co-op Locations

Complete List of Mills Fleet Locations

Complete List of Muebles America Locations

Complete List of Murdoch's Locations

Complete List of National Furniture Rental Locations

Complete List of National Rent to Own Locations

Complete List of Neiman Marcus Locations

Complete List of Nemeon Locations

Complete List of Norby's Locations

Complete List of NRCA Distributors Locations

Complete List of Orchard Supply Hardware Locations

Complete List of Orscheln Farm Locations

Complete List of Our Coop Locations

Complete List of Paladin Heavy Construction dealer Locations

Complete List of Paladin Light Construction dealer Locations

Complete List of Patio Enclosures Locations

Complete List of Patrick Morin Building Centers CA Locations

Complete List of Pella Locations

Complete List of Pier 1 Imports Store Locations

Complete List of Pottery Barn Kids Locations

Complete List of Pottery Barn Locations

Complete List of Theisens Locations

Complete List of Thomasville Locations

Complete List of TJ Maxx Locations

Complete List of Tractor Supply Company Locations

Complete List of True Value Hardware Locations

Complete List of Urban Outfitters Locations

Complete List of Valley Co-op Locations

Complete List of Valu Home Center Locations

Complete List of Value City Furniture Locations

Complete List of Walmart Locations

Complete List of Waterford Crystal Locations

Complete List of West Elm Locations

Complete List of Western Reserve Farm Coop Locations

Complete List of Whatcom Farmers Locations

Complete List of Wilco Farm Locations

Complete List of Williams-Sonoma Locations

Complete List of Window World Locations

Complete List of Winners Store Locations

Complete List of World Market Store Locations

Complete List of Z Gallerie Locations

Legal & Financial

Complete List of A Affordable Locations

Complete List of Ace Cash Express Locations

Complete List of Advance America Locations

Complete List of Allied Cash Advance Locations

Complete List of Allstate Locations

Complete List of Amegy Bank Locations

Complete List of Ameriprise Locations

Complete List of Amfam Locations

Complete List of Amscot Locations

Complete List of Approved Cash Advance Locations

Complete List of AXA Bank Locations

Complete List of Banco Popular Locations

Complete List of Bank of America Locations

Complete List of Bank of the West Locations

Complete List of Bank United Locations

Complete List of BB&T Locations

Complete List of Capital One Locations

Complete List of Cash 4 You Locations

Complete List of Cash America Locations

Complete List of Cash Canada Locations

Complete List of Cash Canada Locations

Complete List of Cash Factory Locations

Complete List of Cash Max Canada Locations

Complete List of Cash Money Canada Locations

Complete List of Cash Shop Canada Locations

Complete List of Cash Store Locations

Complete List of CBC Bank Locations

Complete List of Charles Schwab Locations

Complete List of Chase Bank Locations

Complete List of Check 'n Go Locations

Complete List of Check Exchange Locations

Complete List of Check Into Cash Locations

Complete List of CheckFreePay Locations

Complete List of Checksmart Locations

Complete List of Citi Bank Locations

Complete List of Coinstar Canada Locations

Complete List of Coinstar Locations

Complete List of Comerica Bank Locations

Complete List of Direct Check Locations

Complete List of Direct General Locations

Complete List of Edward Jones Locations

Complete List of EZ Money Locations

Complete List of EZ Pawn Mexico Locations

Complete List of Farmers Insurance Locations

Complete List of Fifth Third Bank Locations

Complete List of Fintro Bank Locations

Complete List of Fortis Bank Locations

Complete List of Fred Loya Locations

Complete List of Freeway Insurance Locations

Complete List of Green Dot MoneyPak Locations

Complete List of H&R Block Locations

Complete List of Home Express Locations

Complete List of HR Block Canada Locations

Complete List of HSBC Bank Locations

Complete List of Huntington Bank Locations

Complete List of Jackson Hewitt Locations

Complete List of Key Bank Locations

Complete List of Liberty Tax Locations

Complete List of Money Mart Canada Locations

Complete List of Money Tree Locations

Complete List of Nationwide Insurance Locations

Complete List of NatWest Bank Locations

Complete List of New York Life Locations

Complete List of Pay-O-Matic Locations

Complete List of PLS Financial Locations

Complete List of PNC Bank Locations

Complete List of Quik Cash Locations

Complete List of Rabobank Locations
Complete List of Regions Bank Locations

Complete List of RioCan Locations

Complete List of Royal Bank of Scotland Locations

Complete List of Speedy Cash Canada Locations

Complete List of Speedy Cash Locations

Complete List of State Farm Locations

Complete List of Stop N Cash Locations

Complete List of SunTrust Bank Locations

Complete List of TD Bank Locations

Complete List of Texas State Low Cost Locations

Complete List of The Check Cashing Store Locations

Complete List of TitleMax Locations

Complete List of U.S. Bank Locations

Complete List of Union Bank Locations

Complete List of Van Lanschot Locations

Complete List of Visa ReadyLink Locations

Complete List of Wachovia Locations

Complete List of Wells Fargo Locations

Complete List of Western Union Locations

Personal Care & Services

Complete List of MAC Cosmetics Locations

Complete List of 24 Hour Fitness Locations

Complete List of Airgas Locations

Complete List of Amerex Locations

Complete List of American Home Fitness Locations

Complete List of Anytime Fitness Locations

Complete List of AUCC Canada Locations

Complete List of Aveda Locations

Complete List of Bally Total Fitness Locations

Complete List of Bare Escentuals Locations

Complete List of Bath & Body Works Locations

Complete List of Beauty Brands Locations

Complete List of Best Cuts Locations

Complete List of Big Brothers, Big Sisters Locations

Complete List of Blast Fitness Locations

Complete List of Blink Fitness Locations

Complete List of Bo Ric's Locations

Complete List of Bubbles for Hair Locations

Complete List of Busy Body DFW Locations

Complete List of Busy Body Houston Locations

Complete List of Butterfly Women Locations

Complete List of Cardinal Fitness Locations

Complete List of Childcare Network Locations

Complete List of City Looks Locations

Complete List of Clarins Locations

Complete List of Clarkson Eyecare Locations

Complete List of Cool Cuts 4 Kids Locations

Complete List of Cost Cutters Salon Locations

Complete List of CrossFit Locations

Complete List of Crunch Locations

Complete List of Curves Locations

Complete List of DHL Locations

Complete List of Dry Bar Locations

Complete List of Equinox Locations

Complete List of Eyemart Express Locations

Complete List of Fantastic Hair Locations

Complete List of Fantastic Sams Locations

Complete List of Fekkai Locations

Complete List of Fiesta Salon Locations

Complete List of Fit and Sund Locations

Complete List of Fitness 19 Locations

Complete List of Fitness Connection Locations Complete List of Fitness Unlimited Locations

Complete List of Fitwize Locations
Complete List of Fleet Feet Locations
Complete List of For Eyes Locations

Complete List of Franchise Biguine Locations Complete List of Gold's Gym Locations Complete List of Great Clips Locations

Complete List of Gym Source Locations

Complete List of Gymboree Play and Music Locations

Complete List of Hair Cuttery Locations
Complete List of Hair Master's Locations
Complete List of Hand and Stone Locations
Complete List of Head Start Salon Locations

Complete List of Henry Ford Health System Locations

Complete List of Jefferson Dental Locations
Complete List of Jenny Craig Locations
Complete List of Just Massage Locations
Complete List of Kiddie Academy Locations
Complete List of L'Occitane Locations

Complete List of LA Fitness Store Locations
Complete List of Lady of America Locations
Complete List of LaVida Massage Locations

Complete List of Lifestyle Family Fitness Locations

Complete List of Lifetime Fitness Locations
Complete List of Lucille Roberts Locations
Complete List of Marinello Beauty Locations
Complete List of Massage Envy Locations
Complete List of Massage Green Locations
Complete List of Massage Heights Locations
Complete List of Massage Luxe Locations
Complete List of Master Cuts Locations
Complete List of Masker Cuts Locations
Complete List of Max Muscle Locations

Complete List of Medifast Weight Control Locations

Complete List of Montessori Locations Complete List of My Sports Clubs Locations

Complete List of N8Touch Locations
Complete List of Natural Body Locations

Complete List of New Horizon Academy Locations

Complete List of Nobel Learning Locations Complete List of Nutrition Zone Locations

Complete List of Origins Locations

Complete List of Paul Mitchell Locations

Complete List of Penn Cycle Locations Complete List of Planet Fitness Locations Complete List of Powerhouse Gym Locations

Complete List of Pro-Cuts Locations
Complete List of Pure Beauty Locations

Complete List of Quick Weight Loss Center Tx Locations

Complete List of RCC Western Locations Complete List of Regis Salon Locations Complete List of Retro Fitness Locations

Complete List of Sally Beauty Supply Locations Complete List of Saturday's Salon Locations Complete List of Sephora Store Locations Complete List of SmartStyle Salon Locations

Complete List of Smilecare Locations
Complete List of Snap Fitness Locations
Complete List of Sport & Health Locations
Complete List of Sport Clips Locations
Complete List of Style America Locations
Complete List of Sun Tan City Locations
Complete List of Sunshine House Locations
Complete List of Supercuts Locations
Complete List of TGF Salon Locations

Complete List of The Body Shop Locations

Complete List of The Learning Experience Locations
Complete List of The Sports Club LA Locations
Complete List of Toni and Guy Locations

Complete List of Touch of Elements Locations

Complete List of Trade Secret Locations

Complete List of Ulta Locations

Complete List of Under Armour Locations
Complete List of Urban Active Locations
Complete List of Vida Fitness Locations

Complete List of Willamette Dental Locations
Complete List of Work Out World Locations
Complete List of World Gym Locations
Complete List of Xsport Fitness Locations

Complete List of Youfit Locations

Complete List of Zen Massage Locations

Real Estate

Complete List of Century 21 Locations
Complete List of Echo Realty Locations

Complete List of General Growth Property Locations

Complete List of Macerich Property Locations

Complete List of RioCan Locations
Complete List of Simon Mall Locations
Complete List of Tanger Outlet Locations
Complete List of Taubman Locations

Complete List of Westfield Shopping Center Locations

Shopping

Complete List of 1 800 Flowers

Complete List of A.C. Moore Locations
Complete List of Aaron Brothers Locations
Complete List of ABC Warehouse Locations

Complete List of AJ Wright Locations
Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations
Complete List of American Girl Locations
Complete List of ARC Thrift Store Locations

Complete List of Arden B Locations
Complete List of B&M Locations

Complete List of Babcock dealer Locations
Complete List of Babies "R" Us Locations
Complete List of Barnes and Noble Locations

Complete List of Bayco Locations

Complete List of Bealls Outlet Locations Complete List of Benny's Locations Complete List of Blick Locations

Complete List of Books-A-Million Locations

Complete List of Borders and Waldenbooks Bookstore Locations

Complete List of Brandsmart USA Locations Complete List of Build A Bear Locations Complete List of Burke's Outlet Locations Complete List of Cadillac Fairview Locations

Complete List of Carter's Locations Complete List of Cavenders Locations Complete List of Centinela Locations

Complete List of Childcare Network Locations

Complete List of Childtime Locations
Complete List of Choice Pet Locations

Complete List of Christmas Tree Shop Locations

Complete List of Chuck & Don's Locations

Complete List of Concord Pet Foods Locations

Complete List of Coppel Locations

Complete List of Crabtree and Evelyn Locations

Complete List of dd's Discount Locations

Complete List of Deal\$ Locations

Complete List of Deseret Industries Locations
Complete List of Doggie Style Locations

Complete List of Dollar Star Locations

Complete List of Dollar Tree Canada Locations

Complete List of Dollar Tree Locations
Complete List of Dollarama Locations

Complete List of El Corte Ingles Retail Locations

Complete List of Elektra Locations

Complete List of EZ Pawn Mexico Locations

Complete List of Fallas Discount Stores Locations
Complete List of Family Christian Stores Locations

Complete List of Family Dollar Locations

Complete List of Famsa Locations

Complete List of Fashion Bug Locations
Complete List of Feeders Supply Locations

Complete List of Field's Locations
Complete List of Five Below Locations
Complete List of Food Basics Locations
Complete List of Game Crazy Locations

Complete List of Gamestop Denmark Locations

Complete List of Gamestop Locations
Complete List of Garden Ridge Locations
Complete List of Giant Tiger Locations
Complete List of Goodwill Canada Locations
Complete List of Goodwill Store Locations
Complete List of Gordmans Locations
Complete List of Guitar Center Locations
Complete List of Half Price Books Locations

Complete List of Hallmark Locations

Complete List of Hancock Fabrics Locations
Complete List of Hobby Lobby Locations
Complete List of HobbyTown USA Locations
Complete List of Hollywood Feed Locations
Complete List of Hollywood Video Locations
Complete List of Home Bargains UK Locations

Complete List of Homesmart Locations Complete List of iParty Store Locations Complete List of It's Fashion Locations Complete List of Jack's Pets Locations
Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations
Complete List of Kahoots Locations
Complete List of Kaufhof Locations
Complete List of Kids R Kids Locations
Complete List of Kmart Locations

Complete List of Kohl's Department Store Locations Complete List of La Petite Academy Locations Complete List of Lamps Plus Locations

Complete List of Lego Locations

Complete List of LifeWay Christian Stores Locations

Complete List of Lladró Locations Complete List of Loctite Locations

Complete List of Lush Cosmetics Locations

Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Michaels Store Locations Complete List of Montblanc Locations Complete List of Moochie Locations Complete List of Movie Gallery Locations Complete List of Mud Bay Locations

Complete List of Navy Exchange Locations Complete List of Nobel Learning Locations

Complete List of Nutrena Locations
Complete List of Ocean State Job Lot Locations
Complete List of On The Run Store Locations
Complete List of Paper Source Locations
Complete List of PAPYRUS Locations
Complete List of Party City Locations
Complete List of Pet Club Stores Locations

Complete List of Pet Depot Locations

Complete List of Pet Food Express Locations

Complete List of Pet Life Locations
Complete List of Pet Paradise Locations
Complete List of Pet People Locations
Complete List of Pet People Ohio Locations

Complete List of Pet Pros Locations
Complete List of Pet Sense Locations

Complete List of Pet Supermarket Locations Complete List of Pet Supplies Plus Locations

Complete List of Pet Valu Locations
Complete List of Petco Locations

Complete List of Petland Discounts Locations

Complete List of Petland Locations
Complete List of Pets Barn Locations

Complete List of PetSmart Locations

Complete List of Pottery Barn Kids Locations
Complete List of Poundland UK Locations
Complete List of Poundstretcher UK Locations

Complete List of Purina Mills Locations
Complete List of Red Bandanna Locations

Complete List of Remke Markets bigg's Locations

Complete List of Ross Store Locations
Complete List of Ryerson Locations
Complete List of Sainsburys UK Locations

Complete List of Salvation Army Canada Locations

Complete List of Salvation Army Locations

Complete List of Savers Locations
Complete List of Shopko Locations
Complete List of Simon Mall Locations
Complete List of Simply Fashion Locations
Complete List of Solstice Sunglasses Locations

Complete List of Soriana Locations
Complete List of Spencer's Locations

Complete List of St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store Locations

Complete List of Stripes Store Locations
Complete List of Sunshine House Locations
Complete List of Super Dollar Stores Locations

Complete List of Sur La Table Locations
Complete List of Swarovski Locations
Complete List of Tanger Outlet Locations

Complete List of Target Locations Complete List of Taubman Locations Complete List of TBS Store Locations

Complete List of The Paradies Shops Locations

Complete List of The Pet Club Locations

Complete List of Things Remembered Locations Complete List of Three Dog Bakery Locations Complete List of Toys "R" Us Canada Locations

Complete List of Toys "R" Us Locations

Complete List of Tuesday Morning Locations

Complete List of Tumi Locations

Complete List of Value Village Locations
Complete List of Walmart Canada Locations

Complete List of Walmart Locations

Complete List of Walmart Mexico Locations
Complete List of Wescon Products Locations

Complete List of Westfield Shopping Center Locations

Complete List of Wilkinson Plus UK Locations

Complete List of Winners Store Locations Complete List of Yankee Candle Locations Complete List of Zeller's Locations

Sports & Recreation

Complete List of 2nd Wind Exercise Locations

Complete List of Academy Sports Locations

Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations

Complete List of AMF Locations

Complete List of Bass Pro Locations

Complete List of Big 5 Sporting Goods Locations

Complete List of Big Brothers, Big Sisters Locations

Complete List of Brunswick Bowling Locations

Complete List of Cabela's Locations

Complete List of Camping World Locations

Complete List of Champs Sports Locations

Complete List of City Sports Locations

Complete List of Dick's Sporting Goods Locations

Complete List of Dunham's Sports Locations

Complete List of Edwin Watt's Golf Locations

Complete List of EMS Store Locations

Complete List of Finish Line Locations

Complete List of Fitwize Locations

Complete List of Gander Mountain Locations

Complete List of Golf Galaxy Locations

Complete List of Golf Town Locations

Complete List of Golfsmith Locations

Complete List of Hibbett Sports Locations

Complete List of JD Sports Locations

Complete List of JJB Sports Locations

Complete List of Kid's Foot Locker Locations

Complete List of Kmart Locations

Complete List of Lucky Strike Lanes Locations

Complete List of MC Sports Locations

Complete List of Meijer Locations

Complete List of Modell's Locations

Complete List of Olympia Sports Locations

Complete List of Orvis Locations

Complete List of Penn Cycle Locations

Complete List of Performance Bicycle Locations

Complete List of PGA Tour Superstore Locations

Complete List of Real Germany Locations

Complete List of REI Locations

Complete List of SA Elite Locations

Complete List of Scheels Locations

Complete List of Specialized Locations

Complete List of Sport Chalet Locations

Complete List of Sport Chek Canada Locations

Complete List of Sports Authority Locations

Complete List of Sports Direct Locations

Complete List of Sportsmans Warehouse Locations

Complete List of Sun and Ski Sports Locations

Complete List of Trek Bike Locations

Complete List of Under Armour Locations

Complete List of Vasque Locations

Complete List of West Marine Locations

Complete List of Whole Earth Provision Company

Locations

Complete List of Wholesale Sports Locations

Travel & Transportation

Complete List of AirTran Airways Airport Locations

Complete List of Alamo Locations

Complete List of Alaska Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of Alcoa Locations

Complete List of Aloft Locations

Complete List of America's Best Value Inn Locations

Complete List of American Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of Amtrak Station Locations

Complete List of Ascend Collection Hotel Locations

Complete List of Avis Rental Locations

Complete List of Baymont Inn And Suites Locations

Complete List of Best Western Hotel Locations

Complete List of Betts Spring Locations

Complete List of British Airways Airport Locations

Complete List of Budget Rental Locations

Complete List of Budget Truck Rental Locations

Complete List of Cambria Suites Locations

Complete List of Campbell Chain Locations

Complete List of Canac Railway Services CA Locations

Complete List of Candlewood Suites Locations

Complete List of Carlson Hotels Locations

Complete List of Choice Hotels Locations

Complete List of Clarion Locations

Complete List of Comfort Inn Locations

Complete List of Comfort Suites Locations

Complete List of Conrad Hotel Locations

Complete List of Continental Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of CountryMark Locations

Complete List of Courtyard by Marriott Locations

Complete list of Crossland Economy Studios locations

Complete List of Crowne Plaza Locations

Complete List of Days Inn Locations

Complete List of Doubletree Hotel Locations

Complete List of Econo Lodge Locations

Complete List of Element Hotel Locations

Complete List of Embassy Suites Locations

Complete List of Enterprise Locations

Complete List of Extended Stay America Locations

Complete list of Extended Stay Deluxe locations

Complete List of Extended Stay Hotels Locations

Complete List of Extra Space Storage Locations

Complete List of Fairfield Inn Locations

Complete List of Fairmont Hotel Locations

Complete List of Four Point Locations

Complete List of Frontier Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of Guesthouse International Hotel Locations

Complete List of Hampton Inn Locations

Complete List of Hawthorn Suites

Complete List of Hertz Locations

Complete List of Hilton Garden Inn Locations

Complete List of Hilton Grand Vacations Locations

Complete List of Hilton Hotel Locations

Complete List of Holiday Inn Express Locations

Complete List of Holiday Inn Locations

Complete List of Home2 Suites Locations

Complete list of Homestead Studio Suites locations

Complete List of Homewood Suites Locations

Complete List of Hotel Indigo Locations

Complete List of Howard Johnsons Locations

Complete List of Hyatt Hotels

Complete List of InterContinental Hotel Locations

Complete List of JW Marriott Hotels & Resorts Locations

Complete List of Knights Inn Locations

Complete List of La Quinta Inn Locations

Complete List of Le Méridien Locations

Complete List of Luxury Collection Hotel Locations

Complete List of MainStay Suites Locations

Complete List of Marriott Conference Centers Locations

Complete List of Marriott ExecuStay Locations

Complete List of Marriott Hotel Locations

Complete List of Microtel Locations

Complete List of Midwest Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of Motel 6 Locations

Complete List of National Car Rental Locations

Complete List of Omni Hotel Locations

Complete List of Park Inn Locations

Complete List of Quality Inn Locations

Complete List of Radisson Hotel Locations

Complete List of Ramada Locations

Complete List of Red Roof Inn Locations

Complete List of Renaissance Hotels & Resorts Locations

Complete List of Residence Inn by Marriott Locations

Complete List of Ritz-Carlton Locations

Complete List of Rodeway Inn Locations

Complete List of Sheraton Hotels
Complete List of Sleep Inn Locations

Complete List of Southwest Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of SpringHill Suites Locations

Complete List of Starwood Hotel Locations

Complete List of Staybridge Suites Locations

Complete list of Studio Plus Deluxe Studios locations

Complete List of Suburban Extended Stay Locations

Complete List of Super 8 Locations

Complete List of The St. Regis Hotel Locations

Complete List of Thrifty Car Rental Locations

Complete List of TownePlace Suites Locations

Complete List of Travelodge Locations

Complete List of Tumi Locations

Complete List of United Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of United Stor All Locations

Complete List of US Airways Airport Locations

Complete List of Value Place Hotels

Complete List of Virgin America Airlines Airport Locations

Complete List of W Hotel Locations

Complete List of Waldorf Astoria Locations

Complete List of Westin Hotel Locations

Complete List of Wingate Hotel Locations

Complete List of Wyndham Locations

IV. Alphabetical List of AggData

List Name	# of Locations	Date Updated	Price
Complete List of Louie's Grill & Bar Locations	18	7/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of MAC Cosmetics Locations	830	10/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of 1 800 Flowers	123	12/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of 24 Hour Fitness Locations	415	8/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of 2nd Wind Exercise Locations	47	5/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of 6th Avenue Locations	7	1/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of 7-11 Canada Locations	480	7/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of 7-11 Locations	7,150	8/20/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of 99 Cents Only Stores	303	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of A Affordable Locations	46	10/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of A&P Supermarket Locations	106	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of A&W Canada Locations	706	8/31/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of A&W Restaurant Locations	737	5/16/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of A.C. Moore Locations	141	1/21/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of A1 Medical Imaging Locations	25	3/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Aamco Locations	787	10/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Aaron Brothers Locations	129	7/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Aaron's Canada Locations	49	12/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Aaron's Locations	1,810	9/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of AARP Locations	57	10/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Abbey Carpet Locations	480	9/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of ABC Fine Wine & Spirits Locations	141	3/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of ABC Supply Locations	415	1/30/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of ABC Warehouse Locations	43	1/26/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Abercrombie & Fitch Locations	264	5/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Abercrombie Kids Locations	169	1/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Abra Auto Locations	127	5/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Abuelo's Locations	41	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Academy Sports Locations	156	1/13/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Acapulco Restaurant Locations	18	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Accelerated Rehab Locations	190	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Accessorize Locations	638	5/18/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Accuquest Locations	160	8/8/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of ACDelco Locations	9,078	11/2/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Ace Cash Express Locations	1,655	11/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Ace Hardware Locations	3,494	12/12/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Acme Market Locations	117	2/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of ACO Hardware Locations	66	9/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Active Green Ross Locations	112	1/4/2013	\$29.00

Complete List of Acura Locations	234	3/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Adidas Locations	117	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Advance America Locations	2,102	11/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Advance Auto Parts Locations	3,495	8/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Advantage Locations	66	10/11/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Aéropostale Locations	1,013	7/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Affordable Dental Care Locations	6	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Affordable Dentures Locations	181	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Agaci Locations	43	8/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Agfinity Locations	56	9/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Agland Co-op Locations	16	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Agri Supply Locations	8	6/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Agway Locations	361	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Airgas Locations	798	9/23/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of AirTran Airways Airport Locations	64	7/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of AJ Wright Locations	161	11/22/2010	\$19.00
Complete List of Al and Eds Locations	18	4/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Al's Beef Locations	20	11/26/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Alabama Farmers Co-op Locations	82	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Alamo Locations	261	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Alaska Airlines Airport Locations	79	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Albertsons Locations	641	3/15/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of ALCO Stores Locations	216	5/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Alcoa Locations	66	6/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Aldi Australia Locations	277	6/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Aldi Food Locations	1,212	10/15/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Aldo Shoes Locations	424	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ale House Locations	59	10/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Alegria Shoes Locations	916	6/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Alfred Angelo Locations	1,134	6/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of All Tune & Lube Locations	117	1/17/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Allegra Printing Locations	446	1/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Allen Edmonds Locations	478	11/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Alliance Dental Locations	5	5/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Allied Cash Advance Locations	189	11/14/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Allison Transmission Locations	162	10/8/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Allstate Locations	12,737	9/17/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Alltel Locations	186	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Alphagraphics Locations	244	9/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Amarr Locations	1,028	9/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Amato's Locations	46	4/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of AMC Movie Theater Locations	332	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Amegy Bank Locations	110	7/7/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Amerex Locations	1,378	11/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of America's Best Locations	336	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of America's Best Value Inn Locations	909	4/2/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of America's Mattress Locations	205	10/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of American Airlines Airport Locations	183	7/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of American Apparel Locations	183	10/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of American Dental Locations	27	8/10/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of American Eagle Outfitters Locations	979	9/4/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of American Forge and Foundry			
Locations	221	9/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of American Gem Society Locations	1,190	9/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of American Girl Locations	12	5/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of American Home Fitness Locations	8	5/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of American Laser Locations	137	9/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of American Pride Co-op Locations	3	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of American Rental Locations	50	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of American Tire Distributors Locations	102	9/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of American TV Locations	13	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ameriprise Locations	9,245	9/24/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of AMF Locations	283	5/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Amfam Locations	3,603	9/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Amigos and Kings Locations	28	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Amscot Locations	184	7/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Amtrak Station Locations	892	11/1/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Anchor Blue Locations	111	11/30/2010	\$29.00
Complete List of Andy's Burgers Locations	99	11/27/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Anixter Locations	188	8/2/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Ann Taylor Locations	975	10/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Anna's Linens Locations	311	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Anna's Taquiera Locations	6	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Anthropologie Store Locations	175	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Anytime Fitness Locations	1,979	7/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Apple Store Locations	246	1/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Applebee's Canada Locations	21	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Applebee's Restaurant Locations	1,871	9/12/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Applestores Worldwide Locations	250	10/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Approved Cash Advance Locations	186	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Arbor Memorial Services Locations	114	8/24/2009	\$19.00
Complete List of Arby's Locations	3,455	11/28/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of ARC Thrift Store Locations	32	4/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Arctic Circle Locations	71	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Arden B Locations	79	8/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Area Wholesale Locations	8	11/20/2012	\$19.00
To the proceed and the first of the control of the	3	11,20,2012	713.00

			4
Complete List of Arhaus Locations	44	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ariat Locations	4,549	4/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Armadillo Willy's Locations	8	4/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Art Van Locations	41	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of ASA Locations	6,093	8/29/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Ascension Health Locations	407	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ashley Furniture Store Locations	409	9/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ashley Stewart Locations	189	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Aspen Dental Locations	348	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Assisted Living Concepts Locations	197	7/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of AT&T Store Locations	6,215	12/14/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Athleta Locations	16	6/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of AthletiCo Locations	67	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of ATI Physical Therapy Locations	184	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Atlanta Bread Locations	70	6/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Atria's Locations	8	4/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Atwood's Locations	49	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Au Bon Pain Locations	251	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Aubuchon Locations	120	3/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of AUCC Canada Locations	115	1/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Audi Locations	277	9/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Audi UK Locations	133	2/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Audibel Locations	803	10/29/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Audiologists Locations	6,711	4/5/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Augusta Co-op	5	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Auntie Annes Canada Locations	2	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Auntie Annes Locations	842	10/16/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Aurora Healthcare Locations	170	5/25/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Auto Value Locations	5,304	6/9/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Auto Wares Locations	12	7/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Autoparts 2020 distributors			
Locations	1,055	7/9/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of AutoZone Locations	4,715	11/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Autozone Mexico Locations	280	12/8/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Avada Locations	247	4/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Aveda Locations	2,576	10/28/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Avenue Store Locations	419	11/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Avis Rental Locations	1,382	10/4/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of AXA Bank Locations	1,307	2/2/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Azteca Mexican Restaurants			
Locations	35	6/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of B&M Locations	309	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bab Steering Locations	207	6/22/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Babcock dealer Locations	10	9/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Baber's Locations	50	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Back to Bed Locations	48	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Backyard Burger Locations	107	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Badcock Locations	317	6/30/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Bahama Breeze Locations	30	7/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Baja Fresh Locations	221	10/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Baja Sol Locations	12	8/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Baker Bros Locations	15	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bakers Shoes Locations	62	11/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Baldwin Filter Locations	3,327	7/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Bally Total Fitness Locations	54	9/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Banana Republic Locations	548	9/7/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Banco Popular Locations	92	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bank of America Locations	5,646	3/26/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Bank of the West Locations	678	8/30/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Bank United Locations	96	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bar Louie Locations	62	4/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Barberitos Locations	29	3/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bare Escentuals Locations	1,829	2/2/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Barnes and Noble Locations	692	12/7/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Barney's Locations	41	7/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bartell Drugs Locations	58	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bashas' Grocery Locations	63	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Baskin Robbins Locations	2,444	4/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Baskin Robins Canada Locations	116	3/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bass Locations	167	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bass Pro Locations	57	1/23/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Bassett Furniture Locations	280	10/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bath & Body Works Locations	1,580	9/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Batteries Plus Locations	534	11/27/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Bayco Locations	431	9/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of BB&T Locations	1,754	12/26/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of BC Liquor Locations	417	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of BCBGMaxazria Locations	407	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of BD's Mongolian Grill Locations	31	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Beacon Roofing Locations	222	1/22/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Bealls Florida Locations	81	7/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Bealls Outlet Locations	265	9/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Beauty Brands Locations	54	5/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of bebe Locations	193	6/22/2012	\$29.00
	969	10/29/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Bed, Bath, and Beyond Locations	909	10/29/2012	733.00

Complete List of Belk Store Locations	301	1/25/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Bell Canada Locations	3,245	8/31/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Belle Tire Locations	87	12/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Beltone Locations	1,428	8/23/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Ben & Jerry's Locations	303	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ben Bridge Locations	77	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bendix Locations	2,374	9/19/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Benihana Locations	80	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bennigan's Locations	68	5/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Benny's Locations	20	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bertucci's Locations	93	5/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Best Buy Canada Locations	122	10/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Best Buy Store Locations	1,518	10/19/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Best Cuts Locations	105	11/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Best One Tires Locations	259	1/13/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Best Western Hotel Locations	1,985	1/18/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Bestway Locations	79	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Betsey Johnson Locations	67	5/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Betts Spring Locations	9	3/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bevmo Locations	123	10/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bi-Lo Supermarket Locations	219	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Big 10 Tires Locations	84	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Big 5 Sporting Goods Locations	411	1/21/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Big Brothers, Big Sisters Locations	568	11/15/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Big City Burrito Locations	11	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Big Lots Store Locations	1,455	7/9/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Big O Tires Locations	426	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Big R Locations	52	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Big Y Locations	59	2/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Billabong Locations	63	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bioreference Laboratories Locations	103	3/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Birner Dental Management Services			
Locations	63	2/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Biscuitville Locations	57	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of BJ's Restaurant Locations	123	7/25/2011	\$9.00
Complete List of BJ's Wholesale Club Locations	197	10/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Black Angus Locations	45	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Black Bear Diner Locations	51	1/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Black Eyed Pea Locations	30	4/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blacks Canada Locations	114	11/11/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Blain's Farm and Fleet Locations	35	7/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blast Fitness Locations	70	10/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blenz Coffee Locations	63	2/10/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Blick Locations	38	10/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blimpie Locations Complete List of Blimpie Locations	702	9/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blink Fitness Locations	14	10/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blockbuster Express Kiosk Locations	6,204	5/24/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Blockbuster Locations	850	1/30/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Bloom Grocery Locations	64	6/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Bloomingdale's Locations	47	10/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Blue Coast Burrito Locations	13	3/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of BMW Locations	368	4/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of BMW Locations Complete List of BMW UK Locations	153	2/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bo Ric's Locations	205	9/1/2012	\$29.00
-	565		\$39.00
Complete List of Boble Pig Boy Locations	126	11/20/2012 4/12/2012	-
Complete List of Bob's Big Boy Locations			\$29.00
Complete List of Bob's Big Boy Locations	126	4/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bobbs Stores Locations	35	1/14/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Bobby's Burger Palace Locations	12	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bobcat dealer Locations	551	9/1/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Boca Grande Locations	5	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Body Central Locations	271	9/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bojangles Locations	538	7/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Boloco Locations	19	5/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bolthouse Locations	21,241	10/2/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Bomgaars Locations	59	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bon-Ton Locations	274	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bonanza Ponderosa Steakhouse Locations	165	3/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bonefish Grill Locations	162	5/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Books-A-Million Locations	255	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Books-A-Million Educations Complete List of Boost Mobile Locations	34,769	11/26/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Booster Juice Locations Complete List of Booster Juice Locations	291	4/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Boot Barn Locations	81	7/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Boots UK Locations	2,332	1/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Books on Educations Complete List of Borders and Waldenbooks	2,332	1/24/2012	Ş 4 5.00
Bookstore Locations	771	6/25/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Born Shoes Locations	1,347	10/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Boscov's Locations	40	11/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Boston Market Locations	473	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bostons Locations	41	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bostrom Seating Locations	260	1/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bottom Dollar Food Locations	70	6/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Boudin Bakery Locations	21	11/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of BP Gas Station Locations	10,373	6/4/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Brake Check Locations	39	1/8/2013	\$19.00

Complete List of Brandsmart USA Locations	11	4/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Brandsource Locations	2,615	11/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Braum's Locations	279	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bravo Cucina Italiana Locations	48	6/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bridgestone Tire Locations	4,708	2/23/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Bright Horizons Locations	352	10/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bright Now Dental Locations	370	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of BrightStar Healthcare Locations	192	5/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Brio Tuscan Grille Locations	52	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bristol Farms Locations	13	7/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of British Airways Airport Locations	202	7/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Brook Furniture Rental Locations	16	7/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Brooks Brothers Locations	262	12/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Brookshire Brothers Locations	78	10/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Brookshire's Grocery Store Locations	119	5/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Brookstone Locations	291	3/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Brother USA Locations	400	6/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bruegger's Locations	295	4/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Brunswick Bowling Locations	29	7/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Brusters Locations	223	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of BSRO Locations	2,171	11/30/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Bubbles for Hair Locations	37	9/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Buca di Beppo Locations	94	4/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Buchheit Locations	9	1/3/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Buckle Clothing Locations	436	5/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Buddy's Locations	110	11/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Budget Rental Locations	1,135	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Budget Truck Rental Locations	2,058	9/6/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Buffalo Wild Wings Locations	883	11/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Buffets Inc. Locations	405	2/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Buick Dealership Locations	2,194	3/7/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Build A Bear Locations	297	9/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Bullritos Locations	18	3/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Burberry Locations	65	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Burger King Canada Locations	295	2/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Burger King Locations	7,155	11/8/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Burger Street Locations	22	5/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Burgerville Locations	39	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Burke's Outlet Locations	460	8/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Burlington Coat Factory Locations	484	1/22/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Burrito Beach Locations	7	9/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Bush's Chicken Locations	49	9/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Busy Body DFW Locations	7	5/29/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Busy Body Houston Locations	5	5/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Butterfly Women Locations	16	4/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Buzztime Locations	3,632	9/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of C-Town Locations	130	11/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cabela's Locations	40	1/11/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Caché Locations	264	7/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cadillac Dealership Locations	952	3/15/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Cadillac Fairview Locations	26	10/20/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Cafe Depot Locations	66	2/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cafe Rio Locations	53	11/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cafe Supreme Canada Locations	12	2/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cafe Vienne Locations	23	2/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Caffe Artigiano Locations	13	2/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Caffè Nero Locations	491	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cal Ranch Locations	17	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Caliber Collision Locations	104	5/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of California Pizza Kitchen Locations	222	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of California Tortilla Locations	33	8/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Caltex Locations	2,166	1/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Calvin Klein Locations	116	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Calypso St. Barth Locations	32	1/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Camille's Cafe Locations	37	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Campbell Chain Locations	20,241	3/31/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Camping World Locations	90	4/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Canac Railway Services CA Locations	22	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Canadian Jewellers Association (CJA)			
Locations	693	7/12/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Canadian Tire Locations	490	12/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cantina Laredo Locations	33	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Capital One Locations	2,501	11/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Capitol Dental Care Locations	592	11/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Capriotti's Locations	51	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Captain D's Locations	518	8/13/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Car Toys Locations	50	6/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cardinal Fitness Locations	53	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Carhartt Locations	2,992	12/5/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Caribou Coffee Locations	488	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carinos Locations	122	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carl's Jr. Locations	1,124	1/4/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Carlson Hotels Locations	563	7/13/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Carmike Movie Theater Locations	236	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carpet One Locations	874	9/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Carpetland USA Locations	22	9/17/2012	\$19.00

		- 1 1	
Complete List of Carpets Plus Locations	227	9/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carquest Locations	2,549	11/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Carrabba's Locations	236	11/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carriage Services Funeral Home and	100	0 /7 /2012	420.00
Cemetery Locations	198	9/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carrows Locations	64	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Carstar Locations	387	6/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Carter Chemicals Locations	79	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Carter's Locations	575	9/27/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Cartridge World Locations	565	1/3/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Carvel Locations	386	10/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of CarX Locations	151	1/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Case IH Locations	809	9/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Casey's General Store Locations	1,723	1/18/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Cash 4 You Locations	43	12/6/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Cash America Locations	888	8/8/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Cash Canada Locations	51	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cash Factory Locations	13	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cash Max Canada Locations	62	12/7/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Cash Money Canada Locations	128	12/8/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Cash Shop Canada Locations	37	12/8/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Cash Store Locations	284	11/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cask n Cleaver Locations	3	5/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Castrol Locations	26,047	11/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Casual Male XL Locations	409	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Caterpillar South Africa Locations	23	9/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Catherine's Locations	424	1/11/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Cato Locations	1,067	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Cavenders Locations	54	6/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of CBC Bank Locations	180	11/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of CBGI Locations	238	1/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of CD Warehouse Locations	75	5/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of CDI Radiology Locations	56	3/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cellairis Locations	635	6/16/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Cellcom Locations	75	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cellular One Locations	19	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Center for Medical Weight Loss			
Locations	270	12/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Centinela Locations	12	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Central Market Locations	25	1/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Century 21 Locations	2,499	4/23/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of CenturyLink Locations	1,203	10/2/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Cequent Locations	1,760	1/2/2012	\$49.00

	440	6/4/2044	420.00
Complete List of Cesco Locations	113	6/4/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of CFC Farm and Home Locations	5	1/3/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Chaco Locations	1,673	7/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chamilia Beads Locations	1,430	8/24/2010	\$39.00
Complete List of Champps Locations	58	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Champs Sports Locations	501	8/29/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Charles Schwab Locations	296	2/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Charleston's Restaurant Locations	15	7/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Charley's Grilled Subs Locations	397	7/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Charlie Brown's Steakhouse Locations	20	5/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Charlotte Russe Locations	494	5/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Charming Charlie Locations	177	12/27/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Charter Fitness Locations	41	9/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Chase Bank Locations	12,479	9/6/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Check 'n Go Locations	1,029	7/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Check Exchange Locations	16	8/1/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Check Into Cash Locations	1,020	8/21/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Checkers Locations	773	7/25/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of CheckFreePay Locations	15,877	11/14/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Checksmart Locations	427	10/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cheddars Locations	116	7/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Chedraui Locations	126	4/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cheesecake Factory Locations	160	11/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Chelsea Products Locations	206	4/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cherryberry Locations	139	9/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Chevrolet Dealership Locations	3,072	5/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chevron Canada Locations	159	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Chevron Gas Stations	6,067	11/8/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Chevy Chase Bank Locations	237	8/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Chevys Fresh Mex Locations	59	10/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Chi Overhead Locations	718	11/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Chicago Pneumatic Locations	112	1/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Chick-fil-A Locations	1,672	10/29/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chicken Express Locations	173	5/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Chico's Store Locations	691	5/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Childcare Network Locations	169	5/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Children's Courtyard Locations	132	7/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Childtime Locations	1,016	5/11/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Chili's Restaurant Locations	1,278	9/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chip & Pepper Locations	69	9/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Chipotle Locations	1,227	9/21/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chirodirectory Locations	64,075	6/8/2012	\$59.00
	0 .,0 . 0	-,0,-012	+ 23.30

Complete List of Chloe Locations	132	5/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Choice Hotels Locations	5,009	9/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Choice Pet Locations	6	10/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Christian Brothers Automotive			
Locations	100	12/22/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Christie Dental Locations	26	8/11/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Christmas Tree Shop Locations	72	8/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Christopher & Banks Locations	471	9/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Chronic Tacos Locations	36	1/15/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Chrysler Dealership Locations	2,251	10/29/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chuck & Don's Locations	17	10/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Chuck E Cheese Locations	538	11/30/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Church's Chicken Locations	1,195	10/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Chuy's Restaurant Locations	44	1/26/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Cici's Pizza Locations	593	10/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Cincinnati Bell Locations	154	9/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cinemark Movie Theater Locations	301	10/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cineplex Locations	129	3/31/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cinnabon Locations	491	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cintas Locations	384	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Circle K Locations	3,473	7/12/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Circuit City Store Locations	695	5/29/2008	\$24.50
Complete List of Citgo Gas Stations	6,102	6/13/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Citi Bank Locations	27,101	1/16/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Citi Trends Locations	512	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of City Gear Locations	70	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of City Looks Locations	19	10/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of City Sports Locations	21	10/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Claim Jumper Restaurant Locations	38	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Claire's Europe Locations	933	10/24/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Clarins Locations	891	7/9/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Clark's Locations	3,605	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Clarkson Eyecare Locations	53	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Clear Locations	33	1/17/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Clopay Locations	1,071	8/22/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Club Monaco Locations	32	1/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Coach Leatherware Locations	1,087	1/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Coast Dental Locations	130	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Coastal Farm and Ranch Locations	12	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Coborns Locations	30	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Coco's Bakery Locations	120	2/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Coffee Beanery Locations	93	5/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Coffee Time Canada Locations	163	2/14/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Coinstar Canada Locations	414	9/6/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Coinstar Locations	17,588	9/10/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Cold Stone Creamery Locations	1,287	10/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Coldwater Creek Locations	403	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cole Haan Locations	85	8/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Coles Australia Locations	722	1/16/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Colorama Locations	16	12/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Colortyme Rent to Own Locations	199	7/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Columbia Sportswear Locations	8,248	9/7/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Comcast Payment Center Locations	1,372	11/1/2009	\$39.00
Complete List of Comercial Mexicana Locations	181	12/13/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Comerica Bank Locations	487	5/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Comfort Dental Locations	96	8/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Complete Nutrition Locations	138	1/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of CompUSA Locations	35	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Concentra Locations	317	7/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Concord Pet Foods Locations	22	8/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Conn's Locations	73	10/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of ConocoPhillips Gas Stations	6,411	10/16/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Conrad's Locations	33	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Container Store Locations	58	12/28/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Continental Airlines Airport			
Locations	231	12/17/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Convenient Care Association	1 215	1 /1	¢40.00
Locations Complete List of Cookent NC Locations	1,215	1/15/2013	\$49.00 \$19.00
Complete List of Cookout NC Locations	67	10/24/2011	-
Complete List of Cool Cuts 4 Kids Locations	70	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Copper Industries Locations	27	10/8/2012	\$19.00 \$39.00
Complete List of COPA Health Lagrations	854	12/13/2011	•
Complete List of CORA Health Locations	88	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Corror Polyary Locations	146	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Corner Bakery Locations	146	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cost Cuttors Salar Locations	126	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Costs Coffee Legations	759	9/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Costa Coffee Locations	3,668	9/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Costa Vida Locations	43	3/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Costco Canada Locations	82	6/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Costco Locations	444	12/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Country Purpose Locations	40	5/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Country Fair Locations	32	8/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Country Fair Locations	71	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Country Style Locations	474	2/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of CountryMark Locations	93	2/28/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Countrymax Locations	14	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cousin's Sub Locations	144	3/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Covance Locations	61	10/17/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Cowboy Chicken Locations	6	11/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cox Communications Locations	487	10/3/2010	\$29.00
Complete List of Crabtree and Evelyn Locations	415	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cracker Barrel Restaurant Locations	614	5/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Crate & Barrel Locations	96	7/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Crazy 8 Locations	279	9/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Creme de la Creme Locations	23	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Cricket Store Locations	22,985	7/19/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Crocs Locations	7,089	9/17/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of CrossFit Locations	3,847	6/6/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Crunch Locations	48	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Crusader/ Home Smart Locations	30	8/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of CSK Auto Locations	1,092	10/20/2010	\$39.00
Complete List of Culver's Locations	472	7/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Cumberland Farms Locations	595	1/18/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Cummins Locations	2,569	7/5/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Curves Locations	2,486	1/10/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Cvent Locations	3,511	9/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of CVS Pharmacy Locations	7,454	1/14/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Cydwoq Locations	99	7/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of D & B Supply Locations	12	6/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of D & W Fresh Market Locations	11	4/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of D'Agostino Locations	14	11/21/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of D'Angelo Locations	168	4/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Da Vinci Bridal Locations	1,136	6/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Dairy Queen Canada Locations	637	10/28/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Dairy Queen Locations	5,211	10/8/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Danner Locations	1,796	10/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Dansko Locations	287	9/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Daphne's Greek Cafe Locations	56	5/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dave and Busters Locations	58	12/28/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Dave's Marketplace Locations	9	11/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of David Yurman Locations	754	9/7/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of DaVita Locations	2,399	9/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of dd's Discount Locations	96	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Deal\$ Locations	210	8/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Deb Locations	316	10/24/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of DeCa Commisary Grocery Locations	179	11/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Del Taco Locations	544	10/20/2012	\$39.00
•			\$29.00
Complete List of Delia's Locations	109	8/13/2012	

Complete List of Demoulas Locations	64	5/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Denny's Locations	1,601	11/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Dental Care Alliance Locations	86	8/12/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Dental One Partners Locations	157	8/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dental Works Locations	163	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Deseret Industries Locations	44	4/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Desert Moon Locations	7	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Destination Maternity Locations	1,368	11/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Detroit Diesel Locations	710	1/12/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of DeVons Jewelers Locations	14	9/14/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of DHL Locations	2,939	9/12/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Dick's Sporting Goods Locations	491	7/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dickeys BBQ Locations	234	1/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dickies Clothing Locations	38,055	9/23/2010	\$49.00
Complete List of Dierberg's Locations	23	11/21/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Diesel Locations	570	12/28/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Dillard's Locations	302	1/25/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Dippin' Dots Locations	1,500	5/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Direct Check Locations	30	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Direct General Locations	393	7/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Discount Drug Mart Locations	72	3/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Discount Tire Locations	847	1/8/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Disney Store Locations	218	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of DKNY Locations	3,038	9/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Do It Best Hardware Locations	3,199	9/18/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Dobb's Locations	38	12/19/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Doctor's Express Locations	62	12/6/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Dodge Dealership Locations	2,265	11/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Doggie Style Locations	10	7/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dollar General Locations	10,126	7/25/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Dollar Rent A Car Locations	271	9/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dollar Star Locations	21	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dollar Tree Canada Locations	118	4/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dollar Tree Locations	4,313	11/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Dollarama Locations	759	10/16/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Domino's Pizza Canada Locations	374	9/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Domino's Pizza Locations	4,911	8/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Don Pablos Locations	35	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Donaldson Locations	1,689	10/17/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Donatos Locations	159	8/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dooney and Bourke Locations	25	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Doshi Diagnostic Locations	21	3/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dots Locations	413	10/23/2011	\$29.00

Complete List of Double Dave's Locations	29	10/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Drayer Physical Therapy Locations	87	8/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dress Barn Locations	830	10/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Dry Bar Locations	16	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of DSW Locations	363	1/26/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Duane Reade Locations	295	6/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Duke's Chowder House Locations	6	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dunelm-Mill UK Locations	126	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Dunham's Sports Locations	192	1/21/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Dunkin' Donuts Locations	7,229	1/15/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Dunn Bros Locations	83	9/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dunn Tire Locations	31	3/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dutch Brothers Locations	173	5/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of DVF Locations	66	1/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Dynamic Physical Therapy Locations	28	8/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Earth Fare Locations	29	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of East of Chicago Locations	75	5/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of easyhome Locations	264	9/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Eat 'n Park Locations	72	5/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Eat Right Locations	5,530	6/8/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Eaton Locations	129	1/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Eblens Locations	35	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of ECCO Locations	5,459	10/16/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Echo Realty Locations	168	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Econo Lube N' Tune Locations	150	10/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Eddie Bauer Locations	317	11/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Edible Arrangements Locations	905	2/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Edward Jones Locations	10,630	9/10/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Edwin Watt's Golf Locations	89	1/14/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of EE UK (Everything Everywhere)			
Locations	715	11/11/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Eileen Fisher Locations	167	1/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of El Chico Locations	46	4/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of El Corte Ingles Retail Locations	172	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of El Famous Burrito Locations	14	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of El Pollo Loco Locations	439	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Elder Beerman Locations	275	1/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Electronic Express Locations	19	4/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Electronics Expo Locations	8	11/8/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Elektra Locations	884	12/13/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Elephant Bar Locations	47	1/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Elevation Burger Locations	32	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Elle Jewelry Locations	622	9/10/2012	\$39.00

Complete List of Emerald City Smoothie Locations	51	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of EMS Store Locations	70	10/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Enterprise Locations	4,289	5/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Equinox Locations	61	9/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Erik's DeliCafe Locations	29	12/15/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Ermenegildo Zenga Locations	422	5/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Esprit Locations	105	11/22/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Esso Stations Canada Locations	1,187	5/21/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Ethan Allen Locations	207	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Expert Tire Locations	82	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Express Locations	623	10/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Express Oil Locations	204	5/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Express Tax Service Locations	290	11/24/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Extended Stay Hotels Locations	679	5/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Extra Space Storage Locations	868	2/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Extreme Pita Locations	35	11/29/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Exxon Gas Stations	9,552	7/19/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Exxon Mobil Australia Locations	314	12/12/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Eyeglass World Locations	69	8/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Eyemart Express Locations	133	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of EZ Money Locations	419	11/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of EZ Pawn Mexico Locations	180	12/8/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of EZ Rentals Locations	24	11/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of f.y.e. Locations	374	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Faconnable Locations	158	1/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fairmont Hotel Locations	40	6/14/2010	\$9.00
Complete List of Fakta Locations	378	5/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fallas Discount Stores Locations	215	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fallas Paredes Locations	215	7/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Family Christian Stores Locations	279	9/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Family Dollar Locations	7,282	7/19/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Family Farm and Home Locations	22	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Family Video Locations	779	10/31/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Famous Dave's Restaurant Locations	185	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Famous Footwear Locations	1,031	9/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Famsa Locations	51	7/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fantastic Hair Locations	203	1/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fantastic Sams Locations	1,196	11/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Farm and Fleet Locations	28	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Farm Fresh Grocery Locations	46	2/21/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Farm King Locations	6	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Farm Supply Company Locations	5	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Farmer Boys Locations	69	5/24/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Farmers Insurance Locations	10,255	9/7/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Fashion Bug Locations	600	5/28/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Fast Signs Locations	534	9/27/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Fastenal Locations	2,344	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Fatburger Locations	71	4/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fazoli's Locations	140	8/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Federal Mogul Locations	44	7/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Federated Auto Parts Locations	977	6/13/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of FedEx Locations	8,873	1/2/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Feeders Supply Locations	14	10/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fekkai Locations	9	1/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ferragamo Locations	547	3/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Field's Locations	63	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fiesta Mart Locations	60	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fiesta Salon Locations	153	10/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fifth Third Bank Locations	1,316	9/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Finish Line Locations	633	9/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Fintro Bank Locations	334	11/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Firehouse Subs Locations	588	11/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Firestone Locations	1,662	12/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of First Choice ER Locations	12	10/14/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of First Watch Locations	105	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fisher Auto Parts Locations	307	5/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fit and Sund Locations	7	4/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fitness 19 Locations	165	10/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fitness Connection Locations	18	10/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fitness Unlimited Locations	7	5/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fitwize Locations	8	9/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Five Below Locations	206	5/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Five Guys Locations	1,091	9/18/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Fleet Feet Locations	99	8/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fleming's Steakhouse Locations	65	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fletcher's Tire Locations	32	12/22/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Flexi Compras Locations	254	11/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Floor & Decor Locations	30	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Flooring America Locations	445	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Florsheim Locations	312	9/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Flying Saucer Locations	15	11/23/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Flynn's Tire Locations	26	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Food Basics Locations	11	7/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Food City Locations	93	9/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Food Lion Grocery Locations	1,115	7/19/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Foodland Australia Locations	116	1/16/2013	\$29.00
LIC - 49	1	1/16/2013	

Complete List of Foodland Locations	40	9/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Foodtown Supermarket Locations	49	8/22/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of FoodWorks Locations	410	1/10/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Foot Action Locations	282	2/4/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Footlocker Locations	1,085	1/2/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of For Eyes Locations	112	6/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ford Dealers	3,135	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Forest City Property Locations	256	11/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Forever 21 Store Locations	458	12/23/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Fortis Bank Locations	943	11/23/2010	\$29.00
Complete List of Fossil Store Locations	196	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fountain Tire Locations	148	1/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Four Seasons Sunrooms Locations	199	6/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fox & Hound Locations	80	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fran's Cafe Locations	125	8/16/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Francesca's Locations	359	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Franchise Biguine Locations	8	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Franklins Locations	61	9/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fred Loya Locations	578	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fred's Locations	693	2/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Freddy's Locations	77	5/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Free People Clothing Locations	60	11/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Freebirds World Burrito Locations	86	9/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Freeway Insurance Locations	92	1/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Freightliner Trucks Locations	480	9/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fresenius Locations	2,140	9/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Fresh & Easy Locations	244	6/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Fresh City Locations	14	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Freshii Locations	30	3/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Freshly Squeezed Locations	41	6/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Friendly's Locations	423	12/13/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Frontier Airlines Airport Locations	108	7/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Froots Locations	18	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fry's Electronics Locations	31	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Fuddruckers Restaurant Locations	182	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Furniture Row Locations	102	11/21/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Futureshop Canada Locations	149	7/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Game Crazy Locations	319	11/23/2009	\$19.00
Complete List of Game Xchange Locations	62	10/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gamestop Denmark Locations	181	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Gamestop Germany Locations	250	4/4/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Gamestop Locations	4,374	11/15/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Gander Mountain Locations	119	1/21/2013	\$29.00
ALC - 50		Vilmington Dr. Suite 2	

Complete List of Gap Canada Locations	91	6/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gap Locations	922	9/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Garage Clothing Locations	160	6/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Garbanzo Locations	15	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Garden Ridge Locations	53	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gasser True Value Locations	5	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gateway Tire Locations	54	3/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gatti's Pizza Locations	116	10/31/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of GCR Tires Locations	204	5/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Gebos Locations	20	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of General Growth Property Locations	177	4/27/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Genesis Healthcare Locations	236	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Genghis Grill Locations	107	11/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Gentiva Locations	419	8/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Gentle Dental Locations	129	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Georgia Boot Locations	4,458	9/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Gerber Collision Locations	187	5/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Get it now Locations	27	7/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Getty Locations	1,392	3/15/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Ghirardelli Locations	17	2/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Giant Eagle Grocery Locations	406	12/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Giant Food Store Locations	358	7/5/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Giant Tiger Locations	210	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Giorgio Armani Locations	691	1/6/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of GM Canada Locations	477	5/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of GMC Dealership Locations	1,709	9/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of GNC Locations	6,299	1/14/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Go Roma Locations	6	8/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Goddard School Locations	403	11/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Godfather's Pizza Locations	617	3/30/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Godiva Locations	3,773	11/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Goin' Postal Locations	236	2/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Gold Star Chili Locations	93	11/21/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Gold's Gym Locations	428	10/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Golden Chick Locations	104	3/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Golden Corral Locations	485	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Golden Krust Bakery Locations	112	9/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Golden Spoon Locations	120	1/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Golf Galaxy Locations	81	9/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Golf Town Locations	62	1/14/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Golfsmith Locations	89	1/19/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Good Earth Natural Foods Locations	5	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Good Neighbor Locations	3,427	12/21/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Good Neighbor Locations	- 1	12/21/2013	

Complete List of Goodwill Canada Locations	109	8/26/2010	\$19.00
Complete List of Goodwill Store Locations	4,817	5/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Goodyear Canada Locations	1,052	5/18/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Goodyear Locations	13,579	11/5/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Goodyear Service Center Locations	533	10/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Gordmans Locations	83	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gordon Biersch Locations	31	9/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gordon's Locations	143	10/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Grainger Locations	362	10/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Grandy's Locations	62	3/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Grao Expresso Locations	230	8/16/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Grease Monkey Locations	180	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Great American Cookies Locations	270	4/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Great Clips Locations	3,259	9/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Great Expressions Locations	203	8/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Great Steak Locations	124	11/29/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Great Wraps Locations	72	5/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Green Dot MoneyPak Locations	54,806	2/6/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Green Mill Locations	27	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gristedes Locations	31	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Grocery Outlet Locations	171	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Grocery Savings Locations	320	12/30/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Grossman's Bargain Outlet Locations	48	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Groucho's Deli Locations	21	12/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Gucci Locations	372	3/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Guess Store Locations	1,041	9/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Guesthouse International Hotel			
Locations	67	9/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Guitar Center Locations	234	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Gulf Oil Locations	1,608	11/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Gunite Locations	3,219	10/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of GW Supermarket Locations	8	11/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gym Source Locations	30	5/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Gymboree Locations	734	6/11/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Gymboree Play and Music Locations	218	6/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of H&M Locations	306	7/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of H&R Block Locations	4,427	12/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of H2O Locations	16,680	4/23/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Haagen Dazs Locations	227	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Haas Door Locations	257	9/19/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Habit Burger Locations	63	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hair Cuttery Locations	816	9/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Hair Master's Locations	233	8/30/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Half Price Books Locations	114	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hallmark Locations	2,670	9/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Halloween City Locations	387	10/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Halloween Express Locations	156	9/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hancock Fabrics Locations	263	7/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hand and Stone Locations	90	9/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hanes Locations	188	9/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hanna Andersson Locations	32	1/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hannaford Supermarket Locations	216	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Harbor Freight Tools Locations	363	6/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hard Rock Cafe Locations	41	7/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hardee's Locations	1,695	8/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Harley Davidson Footwear Locations	798	6/13/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Harps Food Locations	65	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Harris Teeter Grocery Store			
Locations	207	5/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Harry and David Locations	70	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Harvey's Restaurant Locations	257	7/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Harveys Supermarket Locations	73	7/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hastings Locations	135	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Haverty's Locations	121	9/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Havoline Locations	322	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of HBC (The Bay, Zellers, Home			
Outfitters) Locations	431	4/20/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of HCA Healthcare Locations	310	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of HD Supply Locations	37	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Head Start Salon Locations	51	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Health Diagnostics Locations	16	3/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Health Mart Locations	3,367	6/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Hear USA Locations	176	7/31/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Heartland Coop Locations	49	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Heartland Dental Locations	385	11/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of HEB Locations	283	7/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Heidi's Brooklyn Deli Locations	24	12/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Helzberg Diamonds Locations	230	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Henry Ford Health System Locations	47	10/23/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Henry's Farmers Market Locations	36	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hermes Locations	36	3/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hertz Locations	3,971	1/2/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Hess Gas Station Locations	1,350	9/7/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of hhgregg Locations	244	2/4/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Hi-Health Locations	48	10/20/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Hibbett Sports Locations	863	1/11/2013	\$39.00

Complete List of Hibdon Tires Locations	27	8/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hilton Hotel Locations	3,184	6/6/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Hmart Locations	40	4/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of HMV Canada Locations	112	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hobby Lobby Locations	528	1/22/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of HobbyTown USA Locations	151	10/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Holiday Station Locations	472	11/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hollister Locations	469	9/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hollywood Feed Locations	17	10/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hollywood Theaters Locations	46	11/10/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Hollywood Video Locations	991	12/7/2009	\$29.00
Complete List of Home Bargains UK Locations	278	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Home Depot Locations	2,157	5/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Home Express Locations	1	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Home Goods Locations	416	9/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Home of Economy Locations	7	9/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Home Outfitters Locations	69	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Home Watch Caregivers Locations	118	9/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of HomeSense Canada Locations	86	4/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Homesmart Locations	79	1/10/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of HomeTown Buffet Locations	351	7/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Honda Locations	1,037	6/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Honey Baked Ham Locations	466	11/30/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Honey Dew Donuts Locations	147	7/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hooters Canada Locations	4	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Hooters Locations	365	9/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hot Diamond Locations	613	8/25/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Hot Diamonds UK Locations	647	12/12/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Hot Dog on a Stick Locations	97	12/1/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Hot Topic Store Locations	614	9/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Houlihans Locations	82	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of HR Block Canada Locations	1,210	11/15/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of HSBC Bank Locations	453	5/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hu Hot Locations	40	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Huddle House Locations	393	4/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hugo Boss Locations	1,190	6/7/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Hungry Howie's Locations	555	7/18/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Hunter Boot Locations	655	10/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Huntington Bank Locations	1,173	11/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Huntington Tutoring Locations	266	9/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hurley Locations	2,750	8/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of HWY 55 Burgers Locations	104	8/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hy-Vee Grocery Store Locations	256	10/5/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Hyatt Hotels	478	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Hyundai Locations	813	10/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of i wireless Locations	338	9/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of I.O. Metro Locations	18	1/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ice House America Locations	2,205	5/21/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of IGA Australia Supermarket Locations	1,478	7/31/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of IGA Supermarket Locations	1,133	8/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of IHOP Locations	1,538	6/1/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of III Forks Locations	7	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of IJO Locations	826	9/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Ikea Locations	38	7/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Iko Roofing Locations	3,568	3/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of II Fornaio Locations	22	9/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Illegal Petes Locations	5	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of In N Out Burger Locations	281	9/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Infiniti Dealer Locations	196	9/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ingles Markets Locations	190	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Insight Imaging Locations	49	3/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Integrated Dental Locations	134	8/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of InterContinental Hotel Locations	3,150	10/7/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Intermix Locations	30	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Intermountain Farmers Locations	24	2/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of iParty Store Locations	54	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ippolita Locations	254	12/20/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Irving Oil Locations	408	11/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Islands Restaurant Locations	53	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of It's Fashion Locations	218	11/30/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of ITDroll Locations	94	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of IZOD Locations	129	7/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Izzo's Illegal Burrito Locations	9	3/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of J. Crew Locations	356	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of J. Jill Locations	224	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Jack in the Box Locations	2,255	1/2/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Jack Williams Locations	26	3/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Jack's Pets Locations	28	7/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Jackson Hewitt Locations	6,489	12/27/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Jamba Juice Locations	760	12/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of James Avery Locations	67	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Janie and Jack Locations	124	7/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Jared Locations	184	8/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Jason's Deli Locations	242	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Java U Locations	29	2/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Jax Mercantile Locations	7	1/3/2013	\$19.00
IIC-55	1F70 V	Vilmington Dr. Suite 2	140 Dunant

Complete List of JCPenney Locations 1,130 1/29/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of JD Sprider Locations 138 6/9/2012 529.00 Complete List of JD Sports Locations 328 5/8/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jean Coutu Locations 401 7/26/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jeep Dealership Locations 2,136 12/14/2010 \$49.00 Complete List of Jeep Dealership Locations 42 11/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jerny's Subs and Plzza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jerny's Subs and Plzza Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jan's Locations 1,478 12	Complete List of JC Penney Optical Locations	596	11/14/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of JD Sports Locations 138 6/9/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of JD Sports Locations 328 \$/8/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jean Coutu Locations 401 7/26/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jeep Dealership Locations 2,136 12/14/2010 \$49.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and Plzza Locations 42 11/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and Plzza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and Plzza Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,88				
Complete List of JD Sports Locations 328 5/8/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jean Coutu Locations 401 7/26/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jean Coutu Locations 2,136 12/14/2010 \$49.00 Complete List of Jerry Sports on Pental Locations 42 11/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and Ptza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jersy Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersy Mike's Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersy Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jer's Pizza Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,58 100/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 10 2/14/2012 <td>·</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	·			
Complete List of Jean Coutu Locations 401 7/26/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jeep Dealership Locations 2,136 12/14/2010 \$49.00 Complete List of Jefferson Dental Locations 42 11/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jenny Craig Locations 594 10/10/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jer's Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jer's Pizza Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 11/20/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,58 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,58 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,00 \$1/20/2012 <td>· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Complete List of Jeep Dealership Locations 2,136 12/14/2010 \$49.00 Complete List of Jefferson Dental Locations 42 11/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jenny Craig Locations 594 10/10/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and Pizza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jessica McClintock Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jessica McClintock Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jessica McClintock Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jessica McClintock Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jesports Locations 188 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,96 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>				
Complete List of Jefferson Dental Locations 42 11/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jenny Craig Locations 594 10/10/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and Pizza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Pizza Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jirmy Jazz Locations 188 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jirmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jirmy John's Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jirmy John's Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jirmy John's Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jirmy John's Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jirmy Jazz Locations 196 5/5/2012<	·			
Complete List of Jerny's Subs and PIzza Locations 594 10/10/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and PIzza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jerry's Subs and PIzza Locations 526 3/33/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jer's Pizza Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jer's Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jer's Pizza Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,0 2/14/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,0 2/14/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,0 2/14/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 1,0 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>				
Complete List of Jerny's Subs and PIzza Locations 68 11/29/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jersey Alke's Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jersey Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jirify Lube Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jirify Lube Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JJB Bean Coffee Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Spark Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of John Pear Locations 130 12/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of John Peare Locations 1331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 233 6/15/2012	•			<u> </u>
Complete List of Jersey Mike's Locations 526 3/23/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jessica McClintock Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jevi's Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimp Jest Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John's Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 130 12/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012				
Complete List of Jest's Pizza Locations 109 1/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jet's Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiewel-Osco Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JJB Bean Coffee Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 130 12/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jobny Sports Cocations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jobny Mackets Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johny Rockets Locations 598 11/21/2012	,			
Complete List of Jet's Pizza Locations 264 4/28/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jewel-Osco Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 1.58 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jusic Robust Locations 88 11/26/2012	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 182 2/21/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JIB Sports Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of JIB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jonny Rockets Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juny Rockets Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jusice Store Locations 985 9/22/2012	•			
Complete List of Jiffy Lube Locations 2,066 1/8/2013 \$49.00 Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JJ Bean Coffee Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jore S Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johny Rockets Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jos. A. Bank Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012	·			
Complete List of Jimmy Jazz Locations 158 10/10/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JJ Bean Coffee Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/201	•			
Complete List of Jimmy John's Locations 1,478 12/20/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JJ Bean Coffee Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jons A. Bank Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jurneys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jurneys Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jurice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jurice It Up Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Pakes Locations 136 1/2/2013	,			
Complete List of JJ Bean Coffee Locations 10 2/14/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Journays Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jurice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jurice It Up Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jury Couture Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jury Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 <td>·</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	·			
Complete List of JJB Sports Locations 196 5/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Jock's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juice Couture Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Complete List of Jo-Ann Fabrics Locations 796 1/22/2013 \$39.00 Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Journary Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 36 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 21 10/15/2012	•			
Complete List of Jockey Store Locations 101 8/24/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Jurice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/201				
Complete List of Joe's Crab Shack Locations 130 12/22/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 <td>·</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	·			
Complete List of John Deere Locations 1,331 12/3/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012				
Complete List of Johnny Rockets Locations 223 6/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jos. A. Bank Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19	·			
Complete List of Johnston and Murphy Locations 1,406 9/17/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Jos. A. Bank Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K Kandots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00	•			
Complete List of Jos. A. Bank Locations 598 11/21/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K& G Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaiter Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$1	•			
Complete List of Journeys Locations 985 9/22/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K& G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00	•	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Complete List of Juice It Up Locations 88 11/26/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justice Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffmof Locations 10 6/24/2010 \$19.00	•			
Complete List of Juicy Couture Locations 120 11/15/2012 \$29.00 Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K& G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	•			
Complete List of Jump Zone Locations 29 7/5/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justine Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justine Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00 <td>·</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	·			
Complete List of Just Brakes Locations 136 1/2/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justice Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00				
Complete List of Just Massage Locations 8 3/19/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Justice Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
Complete List of Justice Store Locations 940 10/25/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
Complete List of Justin Boots Locations 2,650 10/25/2012 \$49.00 Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00		940		
Complete List of JW Tumbles Locations 14 9/28/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
Complete List of K & G Locations 97 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
Complete List of Kahoots Locations 21 10/15/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
Complete List of Kaiser Permanente Locations 830 11/8/2012 \$39.00 Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
Complete List of Kaltire Locations 246 1/8/2013 \$29.00 Complete List of Kate Spade Locations 60 1/31/2012 \$19.00 Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations 54 12/20/2011 \$19.00 Complete List of Kaufhof Locations 110 6/24/2010 \$19.00 Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Complete List of Kate Spade Locations601/31/2012\$19.00Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations5412/20/2011\$19.00Complete List of Kaufhof Locations1106/24/2010\$19.00Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations94211/28/2012\$39.00	•			
Complete List of Kauffman Tire Locations5412/20/2011\$19.00Complete List of Kaufhof Locations1106/24/2010\$19.00Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations94211/28/2012\$39.00	•			
Complete List of Kaufhof Locations1106/24/2010\$19.00Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations94211/28/2012\$39.00	•			
Complete List of Kay Jewelers Locations 942 11/28/2012 \$39.00	·			
	•			
	Complete List of Keen Locations	5,277	6/22/2012	\$59.00

Complete List of Keg Steakhouse Locations	102	4/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kelly Services Branch Locations	873	1/14/2010	\$29.00
Complete List of Kenneth Cole Locations	96	10/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kent CA Locations	37	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kerr Drug Locations	76	3/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Keva Juice Locations	11	7/26/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Key Bank Locations	1,088	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of KFC Canada Locations	719	10/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of KFC Locations	4,692	10/31/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Kia Dealership Locations	746	7/18/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Kid's Foot Locker Locations	288	7/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kiddie Academy Locations	120	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kids R Kids Locations	160	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kidville Locations	23	9/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of KinderCare Locations	1,582	11/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of King Kullen Locations	42	6/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kings Locations	24	10/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kinney Drugs Locations	94	10/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kirkland's Locations	317	1/31/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Kit Heath Locations	426	3/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kiwi Minipris Denmark Locations	81	5/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kmart Locations	1,221	1/26/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Kohl's Department Store Locations	1,146	10/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Komatsu ZA dealer Locations	23	9/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kona Grill Locations	22	11/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kool Smiles Locations	135	8/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kost Tire Locations	43	3/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Krispy Kreme Locations	230	3/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kroger Locations	3,608	1/15/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Krystal Locations	352	12/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kubota Locations	1,067	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Kum and Go Locations	437	10/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kvickly Locations	78	5/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Kwik Fill Locations	299	5/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kwik Kopy Locations	82	10/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Kwik Trip Locations	422	10/26/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of L & L Hawaiian Barbecue Locations	151	11/22/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of L'Occitane Locations	123	8/22/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of La Curacao Locations	11	7/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of LA Fitness Store Locations	565	12/26/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of La Madeleine Locations	58	8/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of La Michoacana Locations	116	6/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of La Petite Academy Locations	476	10/28/2011	\$29.00
all C - 57		Vilmington Dr. Suite 2	

Complete List of La Quinta Inn Locations	814	1/12/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of La Salsa Locations	44	10/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of La-Z-Boy Locations	2,238	11/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Labcorp Locations	1,491	1/16/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Lacoste Locations	2,368	5/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of LaCrosse Footwear Locations	250	11/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Lady Foot Locker Locations	316	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Lady of America Locations	73	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lalique Locations	3	7/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lamps Plus Locations	44	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Landmark Theaters Locations	55	2/15/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Landry's Seafood Locations	21	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lane Bryant Locations	813	11/30/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of LaRosa's Locations	65	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Larry's Giant Sub Locations	69	11/29/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of LaVida Massage Locations	38	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lawry's Locations	13	5/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Learn Direct Locations	471	11/1/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Ledo Pizza Locations	95	1/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lee's Chicken Locations	143	10/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Leeann Chinn Locations	36	8/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Leece Neville Locations	493	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Lego Locations	50	3/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lenny's Sub Shop Locations	148	5/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of LensCrafters Locations	890	7/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Leon's Canada Locations	73	3/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Les Schwab Locations	436	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Levi Locations	176	9/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Lexus Locations	231	9/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Liberty Tax Canada Locations	216	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Liberty Tax Locations	3,700	9/1/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Lidl Denmark Locations	84	5/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lids Locations	998	9/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Life Care Centers of America	246	9/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Life Point Locations	51	4/19/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Lifestyle Family Fitness Locations	55	9/12/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Lifetime Fitness Locations	106	10/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of LifeWay Christian Stores Locations	160	9/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Liftmaster Locations	1,394	8/19/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Lime Fresh Locations	21	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lincoln Dealer Locations	1,089	3/9/2011	\$49.00
·			
Complete List of Lindt Locations	17,056	11/30/2011	\$59.00

Complete List of Linens 'n Things Locations	607	6/17/2008	\$21.50
Complete List of Links of London Locations	225	12/15/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Little Caesars Pizza Locations	3,611	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of LL Bean Locations	33	1/23/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Lladró Locations	740	10/10/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Loblaw Locations	996	3/26/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Loctite Locations	857	7/7/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Loehmann's Locations	40	9/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Logans Roadhouse Locations	249	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of London Drugs Locations	75	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lonestar Steakhouse Locations	96	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Long John Silver's Locations	1,261	12/28/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Longhorn Steakhouse Locations	391	7/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Loop Pizza Grill Locations	17	6/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lord & Taylor Locations	50	11/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Love Culture Locations	78	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Love Heals Locations	447	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Love's Truck Stop Locations	268	4/13/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Lovelinks UK Locations	471	12/19/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Lowe's Store Locations	1,715	10/29/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Lowes Canada Locations	32	9/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lowes Foods Locations	102	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of LRG Locations	758	4/24/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Luber Finer Locations	835	11/30/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of LubPro's Locations	31	1/8/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Luby's Locations	84	9/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lucchese Locations	1,238	4/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Lucille Roberts Locations	45	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lucky Brand Locations	205	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Lucky Strike Lanes Locations	21	5/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lucky Supermarket Locations	65	6/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lucy Locations	55	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Lululemon Athletica Locations	232	1/29/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Lumber Liquidators Locations	283	9/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Lunds and Byerlys Locations	21	11/21/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Lush Cosmetics Locations	164	5/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Maaco Auto Body Locations	431	10/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mac's Convenience Store Locations	1,044	7/9/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Macaroni Grill Locations	197	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Macerich Property Locations	72	5/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mack Truck Locations	423	10/19/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Macsteel Locations	28	2/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Macy's Locations	729	1/18/2013	\$39.00
IIC - 59		Vilmington Dr. Suite 2	-

Complete List of Mad Greens Locations	11	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Madewell Locations	32	2/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Maggiano's Locations	43	10/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Maggie Moos Locations	84	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mama Fu's Locations	14	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mandee Locations	84	11/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Manhattan Bagel Locations	70	5/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marantec Locations	348	9/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Marathon Gas Locations	4,782	9/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Marble Slab Canada Locations	85	7/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marble Slab Locations	233	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Marc Jacobs Locations	211	6/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Marc's Locations	61	7/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marcos Locations	327	10/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Marcus Theaters Locations	56	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Maria's Italian Kitchen Locations	8	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marinello Beauty Locations	63	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marlow's Tavern Locations	9	4/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marmot Locations	1,612	7/13/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Marquee Cinemas Locations	19	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marquee Cinemas Locations	19	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marriott Hotel Locations	3,167	7/9/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Marsh Supermarket Locations	96	11/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marshalls Canada Locations	12	4/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Marshalls Locations	898	1/7/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Maryland Sportscare Locations	31	3/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Massachusetts EEC Locations	9,962	5/13/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Massage Envy Locations	857	10/25/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Massage Green Locations	8	3/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Massage Heights Locations	78	9/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Massage Luxe Locations	15	3/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Master Cuts Locations	538	10/30/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Mattress Discounters Locations	156	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mattress Firm Locations	1,089	8/28/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Mattress Giant Locations	199	2/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Maui Divers Locations	51	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Maurices Store Locations	833	8/24/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Mavis Tire Locations	137	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Max & Erma's Locations	72	9/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Max Muscle Locations	148	12/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mazda Locations	635	7/19/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Mazzio's Locations	152	10/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of MC Sports Locations	74	1/13/2013	\$19.00

Complete List of McAlister's Locations	303	2/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of McCormick & Schmick's Locations	73	2/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of McCoys Locations	83	9/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of McDonald's Locations	14,063	12/28/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of McDonald's UK Locations	1,198	11/11/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of McDonalds Brazil Locations	643	11/13/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of McDonalds Canada Locations	1,329	10/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Med Express Locations	59	5/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Medco Tool Locations	8	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Media Markt Belgium Locations	16	8/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Media Markt Switzerland Locations	21	8/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Medicine Shoppe Locations	451	3/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Medieval Times Locations	9	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Medifast Weight Control Locations	120	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Medlab Locations	44	3/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Megamatte Locations	84	8/17/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Meijer Locations	198	1/12/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Meineke Canada Locations	34	6/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Meineke Locations	832	1/8/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Mellow Mushroom Locations	149	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Men's Wearhouse Locations	945	10/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Menards Locations	271	9/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Menchie's Locations	243	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mercedes-Benz Locations	365	11/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mercedes-Benz UK Locations	125	2/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mercury Dealer Locations	35	4/23/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Mercy Health Locations	93	5/27/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Merrell Shoes Locations	6,311	9/7/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Merry Maids Locations	489	9/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mervyn's Locations	174	12/3/2008	\$19.00
Complete List of Metro PCS Store Locations	6,162	9/28/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of MFA Inc. Locations	185	11/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Michael Kors Locations	166	3/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Michaels Store Locations	1,101	1/22/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Michel's Bakery Café Locations	14	4/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Michelin Locations	15,637	6/7/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Mickey Shorr Locations	16	10/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mico Locations	63	1/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Micro Center Locations	23	7/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Microsoft Pinpoint Locations	26,353	6/22/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Mid Kansas Co-op Locations	41	9/8/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Midas Canada Locations	152	3/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Midas Locations	1,229	1/8/2013	\$49.00

Constitution of Mark Constitution at the constitution of the const		6/40/2040	40.00
Complete List of Midwest Airlines Airport Locations	51	6/18/2010	\$9.00
Complete List of Midwest Dental Locations	100	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Milestones Restaurant Locations	47	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mills Fleet Locations	31	6/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mimi's Cafe Locations	145	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Minute Clinic Locations	558	10/14/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Minute Muffler Locations	84	2/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Minuteman Press Locations	614	9/20/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Mister Muffler Locations	62	1/8/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Mmmuffins Locations	28	4/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Modell's Locations	150	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Moe's Locations	485	1/24/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Money Mart Canada Locations	477	12/9/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Money Tree Locations	128	12/8/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Moneygram Locations	30,980	5/10/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Monro Locations	1,094	8/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Monroe Locations	19,851	10/5/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Montblanc Locations	206	4/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Montessori Locations	24	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Moochie Locations	12	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mooyah Locations	47	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Morton's The Steakhouse Locations	63	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Motel 6 Locations	1,072	1/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Mountain Mike's Locations	151	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Movado Locations	2,750	3/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Movie Gallery Locations	1,526	12/7/2009	\$39.00
Complete List of Mr Goodcents Locations	95	11/28/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Mr Hero Locations	84	11/28/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Mr Lube Locations	121	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Mr. Tire Locations	724	1/10/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of MRC Locations	343	2/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mrs Fields Locations	240	10/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Mrs. Winners Locations	28	5/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mucho Burrito Locations	3	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mud Bay Locations	21	10/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Muebles America Locations	36	7/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Mueller Drogerie Locations	41	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Multi Specialty Health Locations	25	5/26/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Muncie Power Locations Complete List of Muncie Power Locations	193	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Murdoch's Locations Complete List of Murdoch's Locations	22	11/30/2012	\$19.00
·			
Complete List of Muscle Maker Crill Locations	79	11/29/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Muscle Maker Grill Locations	35	3/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of My Gym Locations	161	9/28/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of My Husky Canada Locations	450	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of My Sports Clubs Locations	157	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of MyEyeDr. Locations	41	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of N8Touch Locations	3	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of NAED Electrical Distributors			
Locations	4,830	9/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of NaHoku Locations	34	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Napa Auto Parts Locations	5,411	11/26/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Nathan's Famous Frankfurters	240	12/5/2011	ć20.00
Locations	240	12/5/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of National Amusements Locations	33	4/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of National Car Rental Locations	311	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of National Furniture Rental Locations	6	9/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of National Health Care Corporation Locations	137	1/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of National Rent to Own Locations	36	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of National Tire & Battery Locations	777	6/11/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Nationwide Insurance Locations	1,968	5/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Natural Body Locations	16	7/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Naturalizer Locations	99	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of NatWest Bank Locations	5,243	5/25/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Navistar Locations	908	10/10/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Navy Exchange Locations	81	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Neal Tire Locations	29	9/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Neiman Marcus Locations	79	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Nemeon Locations	519	3/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Nestle Cafe Locations	102	10/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Neuhaus Locations	11	9/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of New Balance Locations	3,415	8/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of New Frontiers Locations	5	4/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of New Horizon Academy Locations	60	11/20/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of New Seasons Market Locations	12	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of New York and Company Locations	533	11/26/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of New York Life Locations	8,297	3/27/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Newcomer Locations	19	5/14/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Newport Creamery Locations	11	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Newsome PT Locations	22	7/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Nike Locations	16,960	6/18/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Nine West Locations	245	11/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ninety Nine Locations	106	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Nissan Locations	1,067	9/19/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Nissan USA Locations	1,063	12/26/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Nixon Locations	2,316	1/26/2013	\$49.00

Complete List of Nobel Learning Locations	176	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Nomination UK Locations	401	12/16/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Noodles & Company Locaitons	333	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Norby's Locations	11	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Norcal Imaging Locations	7	3/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Nordstrom Locations	232	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Northern Tool Locations	80	9/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Novacare Locations	915	10/3/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of NRCA Distributors Locations	908	2/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of NuEar Locations	424	4/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Nurse Mates Locations	365	10/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Nutrena Locations	4,638	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Nutrishop Locations	125	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Nutrition Zone Locations	26	6/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of O'Charley's Locations	213	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of O'Reilly Auto Parts Locations	3,863	11/21/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Oboz Locations	376	7/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ocean State Job Lot Locations	107	11/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Off Broadway Shoes Locations	77	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Office Depot Locations	1,111	12/4/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Office Max Locations	874	11/14/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Oil Can Henry's Locations	87	1/8/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of OK Tires Locations	277	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Olan Mills Locations	521	9/11/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Old Chicago Locations	96	12/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Old Navy Canada Locations	64	6/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Old Navy Locations	1,001	11/15/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Olive Garden Locations	788	6/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Olympia Sports Locations	227	1/23/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Omni Hotel Locations	44	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of On The Border Locations	145	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of On The Run Store Locations	258	1/16/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Orange Leaf Locations	244	9/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Orchard Supply Hardware Locations	89	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Origins Locations	340	9/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Orscheln Farm Locations	1,556	10/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Orvis Locations	500	1/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Our Coop Locations	166	3/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Outback Steakhouse Locations	785	11/15/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of P.F. Chang's Locations	207	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pac Sun Locations	749	3/23/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Pacific Convenience and Fuels		, , <u>-</u>	,
Locations	325	5/17/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Pacific Dental Services Locations	277	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pacific Sales Locations	57	12/22/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Pak Mail Locations	256	6/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Paladin Construction Heavy		-, -, -	,
Locations	1,160	7/14/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Paladin Construction Light Locations	1,782	12/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Palm Restaurant Locations	29	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pamida Locations	190	4/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Panchero's Locations	49	1/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Panda Express Restaurant Locations	1,461	8/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Pandinis Locations	1	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pandora Jewelry Locations	3,035	9/18/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Pandora UK Locations	560	12/20/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Panera Bread Locations	1,598	1/7/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Paoecia Locations	24	8/17/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Papa Ginos Locations	157	4/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Papa John's Canada Locations	61	3/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Papa John's Pizza Locations	2,880	10/16/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Papa Murphy's Locations	1,270	3/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Papa Vino's Italian Kitchen Locations	7	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Paper Source Locations	62	7/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of PAPYRUS Locations	176	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Paradise Bakery Locations	66	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Party City Locations	759	8/3/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Patagonia Store Locations	1,904	6/1/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Pathmark Locations	110	8/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Patio Enclosures Locations	48	9/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Patrick Morin Building Centers CA			•
Locations	16	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Paul Mitchell Locations	7,623	6/27/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Pay-O-Matic Locations	143	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Payless Car Locations	27	1/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Payless ShoeSource Locations	3,687	5/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of PC Richard & Son Locations	67	10/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Peachwave Locations	56	9/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pearle Vision Locations	552	11/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Peerless Tires Locations	59	3/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Peet's Locations	199	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pei Wei Locations	179	12/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pella Locations	2,568	9/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Penguin Locations	191	1/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Penn Cycle Locations	7	5/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Penn Station Subs Locations	256	12/3/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Pennzoil Canada Locations	2,660	10/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Penzoil Canada Oil Change Locations	249	10/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pep Boys Locations	743	11/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Perfect Teeth Locations	68	8/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Performance Bicycle Locations	108	6/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Perkins Restaurant Locations	425	7/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pet Club Stores Locations	10	10/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Depot Locations	30	10/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Food Express Locations	46	12/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Life Locations	14	11/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Paradise Locations	18	11/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet People Locations	10	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet People Ohio Locations	14	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Pros Locations	21	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Sense Locations	64	9/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pet Supermarket Locations	131	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pet Supplies Plus Locations	258	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pet Valu Locations	472	12/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Petco Locations	1,141	10/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Peter Piper Pizza Locations	92	10/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Petland Discounts Locations	95	10/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Petland Locations	79	10/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Petro Canada Locations	1,445	8/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Pets Barn Locations	17	9/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of PetSmart Locations	1,276	10/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of PGA Tour Superstore Locations	16	2/1/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Pharmasave Locations	474	9/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Physiotherapy Associates Locations	647	9/12/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Piaget Locations	649	5/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Piccadilly Locations	83	4/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pick Up Stix Locations	73	9/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Picture Me Portrait Studio Locations	1,521	12/12/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Pier 1 Imports Store Locations	972	5/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Piercing Pagoda Locations	657	5/3/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Piggly Wiggly Supermarket Locations	494	11/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pilot Travel Center Locations	678	4/19/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Pinkberry Locations	148	9/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pip Printing Locations	99	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pita Pit Locations	206	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pizza Delight Locations	91	4/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pizza Hut Canada Locations	286	4/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pizza Hut Locations	6,591	11/20/2012	\$59.00
	207	7/25/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Pizza Patron Locations	104	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pizza Pizza Locations	386	10/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Planet Fitness Locations	572	7/11/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Planet Smoothie Locations	99	7/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Plateau Wireless Locations	32	7/19/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Platt Locations	113	10/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Play N Trade Locations	323	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Plaza Tire Locations	53	1/8/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of PLS Financial Locations	262	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of PNC Bank Locations	11,000	10/16/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Pom Wonderful Locations	10,712	5/21/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Pontiac Dealership Locations	1,521	9/14/2010	\$39.00
Complete List of Popeyes Chicken Locations	1,588	9/4/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Portillo Locations	36	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Postal Annex Locations	240	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of PostNet Locations	314	9/9/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Potbelly Sandwich Locations	262	5/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pottery Barn Kids Locations	92	1/31/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Pottery Barn Locations	190	1/26/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Poundland UK Locations	415	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Poundstretcher UK Locations	399	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Powerhouse Gym Locations	128	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of PPD Locations	84	7/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Prada Locations	250	2/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Precision Tune Locations	253	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Premier Rental Purchase Locations	64	12/13/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Premium Outlet Locations	63	7/25/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Presse Cafe Locations	55	2/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pret UK Locations	247	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pretzelmaker Locations	317	4/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Price Chopper Grocery Locations	128	2/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Primark EU Locations	219	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Primrose Schools Locations	264	10/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pro Source Floors Locations	133	9/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Pro-Cuts Locations	115	2/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of ProHealth Care Locations	29	5/27/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Pronto Auto Locations	3,433	6/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Proscan Imaging Locations	24	4/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Provino's Locations	9	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of PT Plus Locations	6	7/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Publix Locations	1,077	11/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Puma Store Locations	1,726	5/6/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Pump It Up Locations	145	7/5/2012	\$29.00

		1 /0 /0010	440.00
Complete List of Purcell Tire Locations	61	1/8/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Pure Beauty Locations	7	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Purina Mills Locations	4,147	9/20/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Purrfect Auto Location	70	5/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Pyramid Foods Locations	47	2/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of QC Supply Locations	7	2/4/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Qdoba Locations	636	1/2/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of QFC Food Locations	74	8/12/2010	\$9.00
Complete List of Quaker Steak and Lube Locations	59	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Queen City Locations	13	10/28/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Quick Chek Locations	129	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Quick Lane Locations	631	9/24/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Quick Weight Loss Center Tx			
Locations	16	7/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Quik Cash Locations	481	8/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Quiksilver Clothing Locations	1,906	10/7/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of QuikTrip Locations	640	12/14/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Quintiles Locations	107	7/18/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Quiznos Canada Locations	414	1/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Quiznos Locations	2,153	5/6/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Raben Tires Locations	25	3/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rabobank Locations	1,011	7/14/2010	\$39.00
Complete List of Race Brother's Farm Locations	3	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of RaceTrac Gas Stations	327	6/12/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Rack Room Shoes Locations	381	3/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of RadioShack Locations	5,505	7/5/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Radnet Inc Locations	190	3/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rainbow Shops Locations	931	3/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Rainforest Cafe Locations	25	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Raising Canes Locations	121	2/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Raley's Supermarket Locations	125	11/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ralph Lauren Home Locations	3,024	6/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Ralph Lauren Locations	212	9/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rapid Refill Locations	79	8/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rave Cinemas Locations	62	7/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ray-Ban Locations	12,044	12/14/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of RC Willey Locations	14	7/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of RCC Western Locations	29	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Real Germany Locations	313	10/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Red Bandanna Locations	14	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Red Bandanna Locations Complete List of Red Brick Locations	47	1/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Red Lobster Locations Complete List of Red Lobster Locations	710	9/4/2012	
Complete List of Red Lobster Locations Complete List of Red Mango Locations	221	10/1/2012	\$39.00 \$29.00
Complete List of Ned Marigo Locations	221	10/1/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Red Robin Restaurant Locations	448	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Red Roof Inn Locations	349	5/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Redbox Locations	37,320	6/1/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Reddy Ice Locations	124	6/22/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Redi Clinic Locations	30	5/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Redners Locations	52	11/7/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Reebok Locations	6,642	8/15/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of REEDS Locations	54	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Regal Cinema Movie Theater	504	2/27/2012	420.00
Locations	524	2/27/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Regal Medical Group Locations	1,689	2/21/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Regions Bank Locations	1,745	3/2/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Regis Salon Locations	809	3/10/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Regus Locations	526	1/21/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of REI Locations	129	1/23/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Relax the Back Locations	97	7/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Reliance Steel Locations	196	2/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rema 1000 Denmark Locations	225	5/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Remke Markets bigg's Locations	13	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Renewal By Anderson Locations	111	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rent 1st Locations	14	11/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rent A Center Locations	2,931	8/15/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Rent a Wheel Locations	87	10/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rent One Locations	56	12/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rent-2-Own Locations	32	9/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rental City Locations	12	6/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Reprographics Locations	198	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Republic Services Locations	902	7/29/2009	\$29.00
Complete List of Restoration Hardware Locations	85	9/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Retro Fitness Locations	88	10/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rexall Canada Locations	1,265	3/26/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Rexel Locations	179	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of RioCan Locations	245	9/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rita's Italian Ice Locations	541	10/16/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Rite Aid Pharmacy Locations	4,630	1/15/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Ritz Camera Locations	136	8/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Robeks Locations	116	9/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Robin's Donuts Locations	138	2/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Roche Brothers Locations	15	10/31/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rock Bottom Locations	32	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rockingham Co-op Locations	9	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rockport Locations	2,161	11/15/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Rockwood Clinic Locations	47	5/3/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Reslay Roots Legations	2 524	4/27/2012	¢40.00
Complete List of Rocky Boots Locations	2,531	4/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Rocky Mountain Chocolate Locations	295	8/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Roles Boles Locations	1,453	4/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Roly Poly Locations	82	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rona Locations	489	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Room and Board Locations	13	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Rooms To Go Locations	203	5/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rosa's Café Locations	37	1/26/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Ross Store Locations	1,090	1/22/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Roti Locations	15	5/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Round Table Pizza Locations	435	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Roundy's Supermarket Locations	165	9/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Roy's Restaurant Locations	29	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Royal Bank of Scotland Locations	3,812	5/29/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Royal Farms Locations	143	3/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Rubio's Locations	197	1/31/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ruby Tuesday Locations	750	10/1/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Rue 21 Locations	884	9/25/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Runnings Locations	31	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Runza Locations	83	11/29/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Rural King Locations	63	1/3/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Ruth's Chris Steak House Locations	120	5/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ryan's Locations	391	6/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ryerson Locations	84	2/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of SA Elite Locations	10	10/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sabas Locations	9	7/2/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Safeway Canada Locations	247	9/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Safeway Locations	1,449	12/28/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sainsburys UK Locations	1,052	8/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Saks Fifth Avenue Locations	109	1/26/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Salad Creations Locations	28	9/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Salad Works Locations	106	9/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sally Beauty Supply Locations	2,593	9/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Salomon Locations	2,657	8/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Salsaritas Locations	78	5/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Saltgrass Locations	47	5/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Salvation Army Canada Locations	766	9/21/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Salvation Army Locations Complete List of Salvation Army Locations	3,562	5/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sam Edelman Locations	1,217	10/22/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Samuel Locations Complete List of Samuel Locations	30	2/14/2012	\$19.00
•			
Complete List of Sandellas Locations	1 000	9/6/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sanita Clogs Locations	1,088	10/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Santa Fe Cattle Co. Locations	19	9/27/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Santiagos Locations	23	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Saturday's Salon Locations	36	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Saturn Dealership Locations	358	6/3/2009	\$19.00
Complete List of Saturn Germany Locations	142	6/30/2010	\$19.00
Complete List of Saturn Italy Locations	18	8/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Saturn Netherlands Locations	11	8/29/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Save Mart Locations	127	9/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Save-A-Lot (Supervalu) Locations	1,335	11/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Savers Locations	260	9/28/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Savon Pharmacy Locations	3,638	1/2/2009	\$39.00
Complete List of Sbarro Pizza Locations	595	9/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Scheels Locations	25	1/23/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Schlotzsky's Locations	335	9/11/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Schnucks Grocery Store Locations	101	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of SCI Funeral Home and Cemetery			
Locations	1,504	6/27/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sears Canada Locations	1,628	10/16/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sears Locations	3,155	1/29/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Sears Optical Locations	760	11/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Sears Portrait Studio Locations	811	7/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Seasons 52 Locations	23	9/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Seattle's Best Coffee Cafe Locations	95	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Second Cup Locations	361	10/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Select Comfort Locations	400	11/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sensecoes Doces Locations	74	8/17/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Sephora Store Locations	623	6/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Serious Coffee Locations	25	2/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Service King Locations	49	5/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of ServiceMaster Clean Locations	3,285	11/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of ServPro Locations	1,278	7/19/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Shane's Rib Shack Locations	72	6/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Shari's Locations	102	1/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sharky's Locations	20	9/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Shaw's Supermarket Locations	169	10/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sheetz Convenience Store Locations	432	12/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Shell Gas Stations	14,245	12/3/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Shepler's Locations	17	1/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sherwin-Williams Locations	2,883	2/6/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Shiekh Shoes Locations	125	7/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Shield's Health Care Locations	36	3/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Shoe Carnival Locations	352	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Shoe Show Store Locations	1,127	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Shoney's Locations	209	10/29/2011	\$29.00

Complete List of Shop 'n Save Food Locations Complete List of Shop 'n Save Locations Complete List of Shop Rite Locations	71 45	3/1/2012	\$19.00
	45		
Complete List of Shop Rite Locations	7.7	2/21/2012	\$19.00
	246	6/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Shopko Locations	299	11/29/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Shoppers Drug Mart Locations	1,356	11/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Shoppers Food Locations	57	2/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Shula's Steak House Locations	31	4/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sign A Rama Locations	398	9/21/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Signs By Tomorrow Locations	153	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Signs Now Locations	179	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Silver Mine Subs Locations	22	12/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Simon Mall Locations	263	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Simple Floors Locations	16	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Simple Mobile Locations	39,751	4/26/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Simply Fashion Locations	231	10/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sir Speedy Locations	240	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sizzler Locations	172	1/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Skagit Farmer's Locations	6	3/13/2012	\$19.0
Complete List of Skechers Locations	11,925	11/1/2012	\$59.0
Complete List of Skyline Chili Locations	130	7/14/2012	\$29.0
Complete List of Sleep America Locations	45	11/21/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Sleep Doctor Locations	17	7/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sleep Expert Locations	39	2/27/2012	\$19.0
Complete List of Sleep Happens Locations	201	9/5/2012	\$29.0
Complete List of Sleep Train Locations	100	11/26/2012	\$29.0
Complete List of Sleepy's Locations	825	12/3/2012	\$39.0
Complete List of Slumberland Locations	120	6/15/2011	\$29.0
Complete List of Small Smiles Locations	60	11/21/2012	\$19.0
Complete List of Smart and Final Locations	185	9/16/2012	\$29.0
Complete List of SmartStyle Salon Locations	2,312	10/2/2012	\$49.0
Complete List of Smashburger Locations	177	10/31/2012	\$29.0
Complete List of Smilecare Locations	58	11/23/2011	\$19.0
Complete List of Smokey Bones Locations	67	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Smoothie King Locations	526	10/16/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Snap Fitness Locations	1,175	10/11/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sneaky Pete's Hot Dogs Locations	33	5/24/2012	\$19.0
Complete List of Sobey's Locations	290	9/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Solantic Locations	29	5/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Solstice Sunglasses Locations	142	5/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Soma Locations	205	10/18/2012	\$29.0
Complete List of Sonic Locations	3,508	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sonnys BBQ Locations	127	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sonus Locations	115	10/31/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Sorel Locations	2,211	9/20/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Soriana Locations	102	5/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Souper Salad Locations	45	4/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of South Texas Dental Locations	24	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Southern States Coop Locations	1,158	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Southwest Airlines Airport Locations	73	7/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Spaghetti Warehouse Locations	16	5/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Specialized Locations	1,348	10/30/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Specialtys Locations	45	9/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Spectracell Laboratories Locations	2,242	6/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Speedee Oil Locations	165	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Speedway Gas Locations	1,382	7/23/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Speedy Cash Canada Locations	6	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Speedy Cash Locations	107	11/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Spencer's Locations	601	3/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Spicy Pickle Locations	15	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Spirit Halloween Locations	978	10/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Sport & Health Locations	24	11/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sport Chalet Locations	54	12/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sport Chek Canada Locations	153	4/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sport Clips Locations	915	5/7/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Sports Authority Locations	484	1/24/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Sports Direct Locations	494	5/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sportsmans Warehouse Locations	36	1/24/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Spring Shoe Locations	29	9/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sprint Store Locations	3,379	11/30/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sprouts Locations	164	11/7/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store			
Locations	867	8/29/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Stage Stores Locations	811	2/1/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Staples Locations	1,546	11/1/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Starbucks Canada Locations	1,222	1/11/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Starbucks Locations	11,135	1/14/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Starbucks UK Locations	727	10/11/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Starplex Cinemas Locations	22	5/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Starwood Hotel Locations	496	4/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of State Farm Locations	17,447	7/29/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Stater Bros. Locations	167	4/19/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Steak 'n Shake Locations	495	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Steak Escape Locations	69	11/29/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Steelcase Locations	363	7/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Steinmart Locations	262	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sterling Auto Locations	62	5/27/2012	\$19.00

Complete List of Stewart Enterprises Funeral Home			
and Cemetery Locations	337	8/24/2009	\$19.00
Complete List of Sticky Fingers Locations	16	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Stihl Locations	6,342	11/30/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of STM Tire Locations	53	8/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Stockade Companies Locations	61	5/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Stoney River Steaks Location	10	4/14/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Stop & Shop Supermarket Locations	403	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Stop N Cash Locations	15	12/6/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Store Locations From 4 Wisconsin			
Furniture Companies	33	4/24/2009	\$9.00
Complete List of Strauss Auto Locations	52	3/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Stride Rite Locations	376	5/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Stripes Store Locations	538	6/26/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of STS Tire Locations	137	1/17/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Style America Locations	92	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sub Station 2 Locations	53	12/16/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Subaru Locations	625	9/10/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Subway Locations	26,565	11/21/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Sudbury Farm Locations	3	8/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sullivan Tire Locations	54	12/20/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Sun and Ski Sports Locations	28	4/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sun Tan City Locations	217	12/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sunflower Farmers Market Locations	40	10/8/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Sunglass Hut Locations	1,896	3/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sunoco Gas Station Locations	4,677	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sunrise Senior Living Locations	272	12/17/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Sunshine House Locations	119	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of SunTrust Bank Locations	1,653	9/12/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Super Best Locations	169	5/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Super Brugsen Locations	250	5/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Super Dollar Stores Locations	13	11/2/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Super Mex Locations	16	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Super Runners Shop Locations	7	11/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Supercuts Locations	2,248	10/16/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Superfresh Locations	25	8/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Supervalu Locations	1,322	9/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Sur La Table Locations	101	9/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Surf City Locations	129	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Surf Taco Locations	10	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Susser Holdings Locations	508	11/12/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Sutherland Lumber Locations	57	5/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Swarovski International Locations	6,734	5/28/2011	\$59.00

Complete List of Swarovski Locations	1,987	4/28/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Sweet Frog Yogurt Locations	156	6/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sweet Tomatoes Locations	126	11/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sweetbay Supermarket Locations	107	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Sylvan Learning Locations	699	9/5/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of T-Mobile Locations	9,362	9/4/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Taco Bell Canada Locations	206	1/13/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Taco Bell Locations	6,126	9/28/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Taco Bueno Locations	177	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Taco Cabana Locations	165	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Taco Casa Locations	49	7/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Taco Del Mar Locations	134	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Taco Johns Locations	420	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Taco Mayo Locations	81	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Taco Tico Locations	36	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Taco Time Locations	343	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tahoe Joe's Locations	11	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Take Care Clinic Locations	354	10/13/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Talbots Locations	532	9/27/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Tamko Locations	4,027	3/7/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Tanger Outlet Locations	38	7/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Taqueria Del Sol Locations	4	9/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Target Locations	1,768	1/15/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Tasti D lite Locations	63	9/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Taubman Locations	24	3/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Taylor Rental Locations	145	7/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of TBS Store Locations	238	10/4/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of TCBY Locations	393	10/19/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of TD Bank Locations	1,296	2/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Teavana Locations	305	9/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ted Baker Locations	25	2/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ted's Cafe Escondido Locations	5	7/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Ted's Montana Grill Locations	42	2/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tedeschi Food Shops Locations	196	1/15/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Telus Locations	807	9/1/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Tennessee Farmers Co-op Locations	111	11/26/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tesco Locations	1,082	12/13/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of Tesoro Locations	334	11/30/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Teuscher Locations	11	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Teva Locations	3,682	9/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Texaco Gas Stations	1,795	6/14/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Texaco Xpress Lube Locations	337	8/2/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Texas de Brazil Locations	24	4/28/2012	\$19.00
IIC - 75		Vilmington Dr. Suite 2	

	T		
Complete List of Texas Land & Cattle Locations	25	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Texas Roadhouse Locations	375	7/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Texas State Low Cost Locations	42	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Texas Steakhouse Locations	25	9/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of TGF Salon Locations	101	6/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of TGI Friday's Locations	942	11/26/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of The Body Shop Locations	339	6/18/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of The Brick Canada Locations	206	3/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Capital Grille Locations	46	6/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Check Cashing Store Locations	103	8/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Children's Place Canada			
Locations	125	3/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Children's Place Locations	962	11/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of The Coffee Bean Locations	311	12/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Family Center Farm Locations	3	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Floor Trader Locations	57	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Food Emporium Locations	17	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Fresh Market Locations	134	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Ink Well Locations	12	9/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Learning Experience Locations	153	5/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Limited Locations	243	1/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Little Clinic Locations	71	3/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Little Gym Locations	205	9/28/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Melting Pot Locations	139	6/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The North Face Locations	5,814	3/29/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of The Original Pancake House			
Locations	117	5/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Pantry Locations	1,580	1/15/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of The Paradies Shops Locations	374	12/18/2010	\$19.00
Complete List of The Pet Club Locations	33	10/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The RoomStore Locations	37	2/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The Source Canada Locations	482	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of The Sports Club LA Locations	6	8/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of The UPS Store Locations	4,261	8/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of The Vitamin Shoppe Locations	571	9/18/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Theisens Locations	19	10/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Things Remembered Locations	635	9/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Thomas Sabo Locations	237	4/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Thomasville Locations	353	1/3/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Thorntons Locations	164	10/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Three Dog Bakery Locations	30	10/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Thrifty Car Rental Locations	245	12/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tiffany & Co. Locations	368	8/3/2012	\$29.00

Complete List of Tijuana Flats Locations	83	7/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tilly's Locations	140	2/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tim Hortons Locations	4,122	1/12/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Timberland Locations	75	11/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Time Warner Cable Payment Centers	990	9/7/2012	\$39.00
Complete LIst of Timewise Food Store Locations	220	8/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Timken Locations	6,500	10/17/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Timothy's Coffee Locations	83	10/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tin Star Locations	8	6/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tire Barn Locations	31	10/22/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tire Centers Locations	134	2/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tire Discounters Locations	63	6/9/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Tire Kingdom Locations	776	6/19/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Tire Pros Locations	509	11/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Tire Rack Locations	5,461	3/7/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Tire Warehouse Locations	847	1/31/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Tires Plus Locations	507	1/7/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Title Nine Locations	19	6/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of TitleMax Locations	746	9/6/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of TJ Maxx Locations	1,010	7/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Togo's Locations	234	10/1/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tom & Eddie's Locations	4	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tommy Hilfiger Locations	159	5/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Toni and Guy Locations	64	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tony Roma's Canada Locations	13	3/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tony Roma's Locations	44	9/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tops Markets Locations	132	7/31/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Torchy's Tacos Locations	14	1/26/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Torrid Locations	193	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tory Burch Locations	46	2/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tossed Locations	6	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Total Wine & More Locations	84	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Touch of Elements Locations	94	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Town Fair Tire Locations	86	1/7/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Towncare Dental Locations	28	8/12/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Toyota Locations	1,241	9/12/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Toys "R" Us Canada Locations	110	3/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Toys "R" Us Locations	1,031	10/24/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Tractor Supply Company Locations	1,116	8/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Trade Secret Locations	93	11/8/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Trader Joe's Locations	399	8/30/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Travel Centers of America Locations	170	1/15/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Trek Bike Locations	1,806	5/4/2012	\$49.00
II.C - 77	1570 \	/ilmington Dr. Suite 2	110 Dunant

Complete List of Trina Turk Locations	599	6/14/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Trinity Health Locations	67	4/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of TriState Imaging Locations	28	3/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Trollbeads Store Locations	905	10/8/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Tropical Smoothie Locations	317	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Truck Service Locations	2,292	10/17/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of True Religion Locations	395	11/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of True Value Hardware Locations	3,361	11/8/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Tubby's Locations	60	11/30/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Tuesday Morning Locations	839	1/26/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Tuffy Locations	199	1/8/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Tully's Coffee Locations	99	12/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Tumbleweed Locations	34	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Tumi Locations	532	2/27/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Tutor Time Locations	195	4/16/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Tutti Frutti Locations	173	9/6/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of U.S. Bank Locations	2,933	5/17/2011	\$49.00
Complete List of U.S. Post Office Locations	30,771	8/30/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of UGG Australia Locations	5,423	10/25/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Ukrop's Food Locations	25	4/29/2010	\$9.00
Complete List of Ulta Locations	539	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ultimate Electronics Locations	46	3/7/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Ultra Diamonds Locations	109	10/9/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Ultramar Gas Stations	707	7/25/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Uncle G Locations	6	8/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Uncle Julio's Locations	16	1/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Under Armour Locations	6,189	9/24/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Underground by Journeys Locations	138	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Uni Select Locations	25	7/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Union Bank Locations	517	9/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Uniprix Locations	244	1/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of United Airlines Airport Locations	154	6/18/2010	\$19.00
Complete List of United Stor All Locations	70	7/13/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of United Supermarkets Locations	50	5/21/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Uno Locations	138	7/25/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of UPS Drop Box Locations	81,356	7/25/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Urban Active Locations	36	10/11/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Urban Outfitters Locations	159	3/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Urgent Care Association of America			
Locations	1,588	4/25/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of US Airways Airport Locations	147	6/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of US Cellular Locations	1,103	11/2/2010	\$39.00
Complete List of USA Drug Locations	148	11/11/2011	\$29.00

Complete List of Valentino Locations	95	1/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Valero Gas Station Locations	5,161	10/8/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Valley Co-op Locations	6	7/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Valu Home Center Locations	41	12/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Value City Furniture Locations	127	10/5/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Value Place Hotels	139	4/22/2009	\$19.00
Complete List of Valvoline Instant Oil Change			
Locations	73	1/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Valvoline Locations	2,140	1/9/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Van Heusen Locations	198	10/16/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Van Houtte Locations	59	2/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Van Lanschot Locations	26	9/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Vanilla Caffe Locations	20	8/17/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Vapiano Locations	10	9/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Vasque Locations	1,970	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of VCA Hospitals Locations	568	1/14/2013	\$39.00
Complete List of Veeder Locations	650	10/1/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Vera Bradley Locations	4,133	9/13/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Verizon Payment Center Locations	2,836	12/10/2010	\$49.00
Complete List of Verizon Wireless Locations	17,702	12/17/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Viaero Locations	66	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Vibram Locations	2,202	10/5/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Victoria's Secret Locations	1,024	11/1/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Vida Fitness Locations	6	4/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Videotron Locations	512	7/6/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Village Inn and Baker's Square			
Locations	261	5/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Vineyard Vines Locations	24	1/16/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Vino 100 Locations	24	7/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of VIP Auto Locations	57	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Virgin America Airlines Airport			
Locations	14	6/4/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Virgin Mobile Canada Locations	124	5/11/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Virgin Mobile Locations	271	8/15/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Visa ReadyLink Locations	45,206	8/29/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Vision Works Locations	587	3/29/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Vitamin World Locations	420	10/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Vocelli Locations	101	7/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Volkswagen Dealership Locations	588	3/9/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Volvo Locations	314	9/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Von Maur Locations	27	7/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Wachovia Locations	2,760	11/17/2010	\$39.00
Complete List of Waffle House Locations	1,631	4/2/2012	\$49.00

Complete List of Wales als Locations	60	10/25/2012	¢10.00
Complete List of Wahoo's Locations	60	10/25/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Waldbaums Locations	50	10/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Walgreens Store Locations	8,011	1/7/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Walmart Canada Locations	337	9/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Walmart Locations	4,620	1/23/2013	\$49.00
Complete List of Walmart Mexico Locations	212	10/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Warn Locations	8,827	7/7/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Waste Management Locations	439	9/22/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Waterford Crystal Locations	229	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Waves Coffee Locations	28	2/17/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Wawa Convenience Store Locations	606	12/20/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Waxing Poetic Locations	915	12/19/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Wegmans Locations	81	11/15/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Weight Watchers Locations	5,222	1/29/2013	\$59.00
Complete List of Weis Markets Locations	322	3/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Wells Fargo Locations	8,280	8/13/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Wendy's Locations	6,220	9/17/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Wescon Products Locations	10	6/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of West Coast Hooters Locations	19	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of West Elm Locations	35	2/27/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of West Marine Locations	291	11/20/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Western Dental Locations	180	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Western Reserve Farm Coop			
Locations	12	9/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Western Union Locations	69,608	11/20/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Westfield Shopping Center Locations	55	4/19/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Wet Seal Locations	467	9/12/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Whataburger Locations	733	6/1/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Whatcom Farmers Locations	11	1/3/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Which Wich Locations	208	9/27/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of White Castle Locations	411	11/8/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of White House Black Market Locations	445	11/14/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Whole Earth Provision Company			
Locations	8	1/26/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Whole Foods Market Locations	337	12/18/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Wholesale Sports Locations	14	1/14/2013	\$19.00
Complete List of Wienerschnitzel Locations	336	11/29/2011	\$29.00
Complete List of Wilco Farm Locations	21	5/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Wilkinson Plus UK Locations	372	10/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Willamette Dental Locations	57	11/30/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Williams-Sonoma Locations	255	1/26/2013	\$29.00
Complete List of Willy's Locations	21	11/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Wilson Auto Locations	11,692	9/20/2012	\$59.00

Constitution of Management and Constitution	00	4/40/2042	¢40.00
Complete List of WinCo Foods Locations	80	4/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Window World Locations	205	11/15/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Wing Stop Locations	510	10/17/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Wing Zone Locations	55	12/20/2011	\$19.00
Complete List of Winn-Dixie Grocery Store Locations	548	11/28/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Winners Store Locations	220	5/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Wix Locations	8,816	6/19/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Wolfgang Puck Locations	42	6/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Woolworths Australia Locations	2,182	6/1/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Work Out World Locations	36	10/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of WorkNet Occupational Medicine Locations	17	5/3/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of World Gym Locations	117	12/3/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of World Market Store Locations	259	6/4/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of World Wrapps Locations	9	2/23/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Wow Bao Locations	4	9/7/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Wyndham Locations	5,919	10/31/2011	\$59.00
Complete List of Xsport Fitness Locations	30	10/9/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Yankee Candle Locations	7,814	2/27/2012	\$59.00
Complete List of Yard House Locations	37	6/12/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Yellow Fever Vaccination Locations	4,913	9/10/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of YMCA Locations	2,719	12/3/2012	\$49.00
Complete List of Yogen Früz Locations	250	7/17/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Yogurt Land Locations	167	7/2/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Yogurt Mountain Locations	42	5/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Yogurtini Locations	24	5/30/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Youfit Locations	43	10/5/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Yukon Gear Locations	128	10/10/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Z Gallerie Locations	56	10/10/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zales Locations	779	11/18/2011	\$39.00
Complete List of Zara Locations	45	6/20/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zaxby's Locations	558	10/3/2012	\$39.00
Complete List of Zeller's Locations	246	7/23/2012	\$29.00
Complete List of Zen Massage Locations	10	3/19/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zios Locations	20	4/28/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zoës Kitchen Locations	68	9/24/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zoup Locations	45	10/1/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zpizza Locations	92	10/18/2012	\$19.00
Complete List of Zumiez Locations	443	9/24/2012	\$29.00
Complete List Rouses Supermarket	39	7/5/2012	\$19.00